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away              awe               ewe               eye                
hay               hey               hoe               how                
owe               way               who               why                
wow               yeah              you                
abbey             ape               bayou             bay                
beau              bee               boa               bow                
boy               buoy              buy               bye                
eve               fee               few               foe                
happy             have              heave             heavy              
heap              hippie            hive              hip                
hobby             hobo              hope              hop                
huffy             hub               ivy               obey               
off               payee             pay               pew                
pie               view              via               vow                
waive             wave              weave             weep               
web               whiff             whip              wife               
wipe               
ache              ace               age               ago                
ash               ass               awake             axe                
chew              cow               cue               each               
ease              easy              echo              egg                
ego               essay             eyes              gay                
guy               hawk              haze              hazy               
has               hex               highway           high               
hike              hiss              his               hoax               
hookey            hook              hose              house              
hog               huge              hug               ice                
icy               issue             jaw               joy                
key               oak               okay              ooze               
owes              saw               say               sea                
see               sew               shoe              show               
she               shy               sow               sue                
sway              use               wage              wake               
wash              ways              wag               was                
wax               weak              week              weigh              
wheeze            wheezy            which             whiz               
whose             wise              wish              wig                
woke              wok               yes               yoke               
zoo                
add               ahead             aide              aid                
ate               audio             auto              await              
awed              day               dew               die                
due               duo               dye               eat                
eyed              hate              had               hat                
headway           head              heat              heed               
hideaway          hide              hid               hit                
hood              hot               hut               idea               
oath              oat               odd               ode                
out               owed              tea               tee                
thaw              they              the               tie                
toe               too               tow               toy                
two               wade              wait              watt               
weed              wed               wet               what               
wheat             white             widow             wide               
witty             with              wit               wood               
yet               youth              
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ail               alley             allow             ally               
ale               all               awhile            eel                
hail              hallway           hale              hall               
halo              haul              heal              heel               
hello             hell              hill              hollow             
holly             hole              holy              howl               
hull              ill               layaway           law                
lay               lieu              lie               low                
oily              oil               owl               wail               
wall              well              whale             wheel              
while             whole             willow            will               
wool              yellow            yell               
aim               annoy             anyhow            anyway             
any               ham               hem               hen                
him               home              honey             hum                
inn               may               meow              mow                
new               now               one               own                
when              whine             whim              whom               
wine              win               won               yawn               
yam               yen                
air               area              array             arrow              
are               aware             ear               era                
err               hair              hare              haywire            
hear              heir              here              hero               
her               hire              hour              hurrah             
hurry             oar               our               raw                
ray               row               rye               ware               
wary              war               weary             wear               
were              where             wire              worry              
wore              year              your               
above             baby              beehive           beef               
behave            bib               bob               buff               
five              fib               papa              pave               
payoff            peep              pep               phobia             
pipe              poop              pope              pop                
puff              puppy              
abuse             apiece            baggy             bake               
base              bash              bayous            bag                
beach             bees              beige             beg                
bias              bike              big               bogey              
bogie             bookie            booze             book               
bossy             boss              bough             bows               
boys              box               buoys             bushy              
bush              busy              buys              buzz               
bug               bus               effigy            epic               
evoke             face              fake              fees               
fish              fix               foes              foggy              
foxy              fog               fox               fuse               
fuss              havoc             hippies           hives              
hopes             hops              obese             obeys              
office            oppose            pace              page               
pass              pause             paws              pays               
peace             peach             peak              peek               
phase             pica              piece             pies               
pizza             pig               poise             poke               
pooch             pouch             pushy             push               

 
SPELL PERFECT<tm>   Dictionary  Page: 3



 
SPELL PERFECT<tm>   Dictionary  Page: 3
 
pus               vague             vase              vice               
views             visa              vogue             voice              
vouch             voyage            waves             weaves             
weeps             whips             wipes             wives              
 
abide             about             apathy            apt                
avid              avoid             bait              bathe              
bath              bad               bat               beauty             
beat              beet              beta              bed                
bet               bite              bid               bit                
boat              body              bootie            booth              
boot              both              bout              buddy              
butt              bud               but               evade              
fade              faith             fate              fad                
fat               feat              feed              feet               
feud              fed               fit               food               
foot              habit             hoped             obeyed             
paid              patio             path              payday             
pad               pat               petty             pet                
photo             pity              pit               poet               
pout              pot               putty             put                
vat               veto              vet               video              
viewed            void              vote              vowed              
waived            waved             webbed            wept               
whipped           wiped             yapped             
able              appeal            apple             apply              
avail             awfully           awful             bail               
bale              ball              belly             below              
bell              bile              bill              blew               
blow              blue              boil              bowel              
bowl              bully             bull              bylaw              
evil              eyeball           eyeful            fail               
fall              feel              fellow            fell               
filly             file              fill              flaw               
flea              flee              flew              flow               
flu               fly               foal              foil               
folio             follow            fool              foul               
fowl              fuel              fully             full               
happily           heavily           opal              oval               
pail              pale              pal               peel               
pillow            pile              pill              play               
plea              plow              ploy              polio              
pole              poll              polo              pool               
pull              valley            value             veal               
veil              vial              volley            vowel              
waffle             
avenue            ban               beanie            bean               
been              bone              bony              boom               
bunny             bum               bun               ebony              
even              fame              fan               fine               
fin               foam              funny             fun                
happen            haven             heaven            hyphen             
open              oven              pain              pane               
pawn              pan               penny             pen                
phone             phony             piano             pine               
pin               poem              pony              pun                

 
SPELL PERFECT<tm>   Dictionary  Page: 4



 
SPELL PERFECT<tm>   Dictionary  Page: 4
 
upon              vain              van               vein               
venue             vine              weapon             
affair            appear            bare              bar                
bear              beer              beware            borrow             
bore              brew              brow              bra                
bureau            burrow            burr              bury               
buyer             every             ever              eyebrow            
fairy             fair              fare              far                
fear              fewer             fire              fir                
fore              four              foyer             for                
freeway           free              fry               furry              
fury              fur               happier           heavier            
hover             however           hyper             ivory              
offer             opera             over              pair               
pare              par               pear              per                
poor              pore              pour              power              
pray              prey              pro               pure               
purr              upper             vary              very               
viewer            wafer             waiver            whoever            
wiper              
achieve           asp               cafe              cape               
cave              cab               cap               cheap              
cheep             chef              chief             chip               
chop              coffee            cope              copy               
coupe             cove              cowboy            cob                
cop               cuff              cup               equip              
gave              gab               gap               giveaway           
give              hiccup            housewife         jab                
jeep              jive              job               keep               
occupy            safe              save              sap                
shape             shave             ship              shove              
shop              sieve             sip               soapy              
soap              soup              sob               spa                
spy               suave             subway            sub                
sweep             wasp              zip                
access            accuse            aces              aches              
ages              ashes             assess            ask                
axis              cage              cake              case               
cash              causeway          cause             cease              
chaos             chase             cheese            cheek              
chess             chews             chic              choice             
choke             choose            choosy            chose              
coach             coax              cocoa             coke               
cookie            cook              couch             cough              
cows              cozy              cuss              echoes             
eggs              essays            gage              gauge              
gag               gas               geese             goes               
goose             guess             guise             guys               
hack              heck              hexes             highways           
highs             hikes             hockey            hock               
hogwash           hogs              hooks             houses             
hugs              husky             issues            jaws               
jazz              joke              joyous            joys               
jog               juice             juicy             juke               
jug               kayak             keys              keg                
khaki             kiss              oaks              oasis              
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queasy            quiche            quiz              saga               
sage              sake              sassy             sash               
sauce             saws              says              sac                
sag               seas              seek              sees               
seize             sewage            sews              sexy               
sex               shake             shoes             shook              
shows             siege             sigh              size               
six               ski               sky               soak               
soggy             such              usage             uses               
wages             wakes             washes            weeks              
weighs            whiskey           wishes            zoysia             
 
ached             acid              acute             act                
aged              aside             aught             cady               
cat               chat              cheat             chute              
cite              city              coat              code               
cod               cot               cute              cut                
eased             east              eighth            eighty             
eight             equate            equity            exit               
exude             gateway           gate              gaudy              
getaway           get               ghetto            goat               
goody             good              god               got                
guide             gut               haste             hasty              
height            heist             hiked             hoist              
hooked            hosed             host              housed             
hugged            iced              issued            jade               
jet               jot               judo              kiddie             
kite              kid               kit               ought              
oust              quiet             quite             quit               
quota             quote             said              saute              
sawed             sad               sat               seat               
seed              sewed             set               shadow             
shade             shady             sheath            sheet              
shed              shit              shoot             showed             
shot              shut              side              site               
sit               soda              soothe            south              
sowed             sod               stay              stew               
stow              sty               sued              suite              
suit              swat              sweat             sweetie            
sweet             used              waged             wagged             
waist             washed            waste             wayside            
weekday           weight            west              wished             
yacht             yeast              
aisle             axial             axle              call               
cell              chilly            chili             chill              
claw              clay              clue              coal               
coil              cola              cool              cowl               
eagle             easel             easily            equally            
equal             exhale            exile             galley             
gala              gale              gel               glee               
glow              glue              goal              gully              
hassle            highly            isle              jail               
jelly             jewel             jolly             july               
keyhole           kill              kilo              quail              
quell             quill             sail              sale               
seal              sell              shallow           shale              
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shall             shawl             shell             silly              
sill              slay              slow              sly                
soil              sole              solo              soul               
swallow           swell             ugly              usually            
usual             weakly            weekly            wiggle             
wisely             
acne              again             agony             akin               
assume            awaken            awesome           came               
canoe             cane              can               chain              
chime             china             chin              chummy             
coin              comma             coma              come               
cone              con               exam              gain               
game              gene              gem               gin                
gone              gown              gum               gun                
hasn              hygiene           jam               jean               
join              june              keen              kin                
knee              knew              know              ocean              
queen             same              sane              sauna              
seam              seem              seen              shame              
sham              shine             shiny             shin               
shown             sin               snowy             snow               
somehow           some              soon              sown               
son               sunny             sum               sun                
swam              swim              wagon             wasn               
weaken            zany              zone              zoom               
 
acre              agree             ajar              ashore             
assure            carry             care              car                
chair             cheery            cheer             cherry             
choir             chore             cohere            core               
crew              crow              cry               cure               
eager             easier            gear              gore               
gory              gray              grew              grey               
grow              higher            hiker             hooker             
hosiery           jar               jury              occur              
query             sear              sewer             share              
shear             shore             shower            sir                
soar              sorrow            sorry             sore               
sour              sure              swear             swore              
user              usher             wager             washer             
wiser             zero               
dab               deaf              deep              defy               
dive              dip               dove              taboo              
taffy             tape              tab               tap                
tepee             thief             tip               toupee             
top               tuba              tube              tub                
type               
adds              ads               aides             aids               
attache           attach            attic             autos              
awaits            dash              days              daze               
decay             decoy             deuce             dice               
dies              dish              dizzy             dig                
does              dose              dough             dog                
dug               eats              edge              edgy               
etc               hatch             hates             hats               
headache          heads             heats             hedge              
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heeds             hides             hitch             hits               
huts              ideas             itch              its                
oaths             oats              odds              outage             
outweigh          take              taxi              tag                
tax               teach             tease             tech               
these             thigh             this              those              
though            thus              ties              tissue             
toes              took              toss              touch              
tough             tows              toys              tug                
twice             twig              wades             waits              
watch             wedge             weds              weeds              
wets              whites            widows            witch              
woods             youths             
added             aided             audit             awaited            
daddy             data              date              dad                
death             dead              deed              died               
diet              diode             did               dot                
duet              duty              edit              hated              
headed            heated            hideout           idiot              
oddity            tattoo            taut              teeth              
that              thud              tide              tidy               
tied              toad              today             tooth              
toot              tote              towed             tweed              
waited            wedded            width             without            
 
daily             deal              delay             deli               
dial              dill              dole              doll               
dull              ethyl             hotel             huddle             
ideally           ideal             idle              idol               
oddly             outlaw            tail              tally              
tale              tall              tell              tile               
til               toil              toll              tool               
towel             waddle            whitewall         whittle            
widely             
atone             atom              attain            dawn               
dam               deny              den               dime               
dim               done              doom              downey             
down              eaten             hidden            item               
tame              tan               team              teen               
ten               than              theme             them               
then              thin              time              tiny               
tin               tone              town              ton                
tummy             tuna              tune              twin               
widen             within            wooden             
adhere            adore             attire            author             
dairy             dare              dear              diarrhea           
diary             doorway           door              dowry              
draw              drew              dry               eater              
either            header            heater            odor               
other             outer             tar               tear               
their             theory            there             three              
threw             throw             tire              tore               
tour              tower             tray              tree               
trio              true              try               utter              
waiter            waterway          water             weather            
whether           whiter            wider             widower            
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alive             elbow             elope             elf                
halfway           halve             half              help               
lab               lap               leafy             leave              
leaf              leap              levy              life               
live              lip               loaf              lobby              
lobe              loop              love              lop                
olive             wolf               
alias             alike             allies            allows             
also              always            else              elk                
eulogy            eyelash           hails             halos              
hauls             heals             heels             hills              
holes             howls             lace              lake               
lash              laugh             laws              lazy               
lag               league            lease             leash              
leak              leggy             less              leg                
lice              lies              like              logo               
loose             look              lose              loss               
lows              log               lug               oils               
walls             walk              wells             whales             
wheels            yellowish         yellows           yolk               
 
allied            allowed           aloud             elite              
eyelet            eyelid            hailed            halt               
healthy           health            held              holed              
holiday           hold              lady              laid               
late              lad               lead              led                
let               lied              lid               lit                
loathe            load              lode              loot               
loud              lot               oiled             old                
wallet            wealthy           wealth            weld               
willed            wild              wilt              would              
yelled            yield              
lily              loyal              
alien             alma              alone             elm                
halloween         helm              lame              lane               
lawn              lean              lime              line               
lion              loan              lone              woolen             
 
allure            healer            holler            lawyer             
layer             leery             liar              lore               
lower             lure              oiler             wheeler            
 
envoy             envy              honeybee          hump               
maybe             map               mope              movie              
move              mob               mop               naive              
nape              navy              nap               nephew             
nope              unhappy           unify             womb               
 
aims              amaze             amuse             annex              
enjoy             enough            hams              hanky              
hang              hence             hens              hinge              
homage            homes             honk              hunch              
hung              hunk              image             inch               
inns              inc               make              mass               
maxi              maze              meek              messy              
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mesa              mesh              mess              miss               
mix               moss              mouse             mows               
much              muggy             mushy             mug                
nausea            nag               news              nice               
niece             noise             noisy             noose              
nosey             nose              once              ones               
owns              uneasy            unhook            unique             
wing              wink              wins              yankee             
yank              young              
aimed             amid              annuity           anti               
and               ant               aunt              end                
handy             hand              haunt             hind               
hint              hound             humid             hunt               
innate            into              made              maid               
mate              mayday            mad               mat                
meadow            meat              media             meet               
met               midday            midway            mite               
mid               mode              moody             mood               
motto             moth              mouth             mowed              
muddy             mute              mud               myth               
neat              needy             need              net                
note              nod               not               nude               
nutty             nut               omit              onto               
owned             undo              unite             unity              
unit              untie             unto              want               
went              window            windy             wind               
wound              
annually          annual            annul             homely             
homily            inhale            mail              male               
mall              meal              mellow            mile               
mill              mule              nail              newly              
null              only               
amen              ammonia           anemia            anyone             
enemy             humane            human             hymn               
immune            main              mama              mania              
mane              many              man               mean               
memo              menu              men               mime               
minnow            mine              mini              moan               
mommy             money             moon              mom                
name              nanny             nine              none               
noon              noun              non               nun                
onion             union             woman             women              
yeoman             
anywhere          hammer            honor             humor              
inner             marry             mare              mayor              
merry             mere              more              mower              
narrow            near              nowhere           nor                
owner             unaware           winner             
arrive            hereby            herb              rabbi              
rape              rave              rap               reap               
repay             review            ripe              rib                
rip               robe              roof              rope               
rob               rub               warp              wharf              
wrap               
airways           arch              areas             argue              
arise             arose             arouse            arc                
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ark               earache           ears              erase              
harass            harsh             hearsay           hearse             
hears             heiress           heirs             heresy             
heroes            heroic            hers              hires              
hoarse            horse             hours             oars               
orgy              ours              raceway           race               
racy              rage              raise             rake               
rash              rays              rag               reach              
rice              rich              rise              rig                
roach             rookie            rose              rouge              
rough             rows              rush              rug                
urge              warehouse         wears             whereas            
wires             worries           worse             work               
years             yours              
aired             arid              art               award              
earth             erode             hairdo            hard               
hart              hayride           hearth            heard              
heart             herd              hired             hoard              
hurried           hurt              irate             radio              
raid              rate              rat               ready              
read              redo              reed              red                
ride              riot              rid               road               
rodeo             rode              root              route              
rowdy             rowed             rod               rude               
warhead           ward              wart              weird              
whereto           wordy             worried           worthy             
worth             word              wrath             wreath             
write             wrote             yard               
early             hourly            orally            oral               
railway           rail              rally             really             
real              reel              relay             rely               
role              roll              royal             rule               
whirl             yearly             
arena             army              aroma             arm                
earn              harm              heroine           heroin             
horn              irony             iron              rainy              
rain              rayon             ran               renew              
rhyme             rim               roam              room               
ruin              runaway           runway            rum                
run               warm              warn              worn               
yarn              yearn              
error             horror            rare              rear               
rewire            roar              warrior            
babies            beehives          biopsy            bypass             
fibs              obvious           paves             payoffs            
phobias           pipes             vibes              
bobbed            buffet            fifth             fifty              
paved             pivot             puppet            vivid              
 
bible             bubble            bubbly            buffalo            
fable             feeble            hopefully         hopeful            
papal             payable           people            pupil              
viable             
bobbin            hipbone            
beaver            before            behavior          buffer             
favor             fever             fiber             hayfever           
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paper             pepper            piper             vapor              
viper              
abusive           bishop            evasive           hubcap             
pacify            passive           upkeep             
abuses            back              baggage           baggies            
bags              bakes             bases             basic              
basis             bazooka           beaches           because            
begs              biases            bikes             bookies            
books             bosses            boxes             buck               
bugs              buses             busses            buzzes             
faces             fakes             fishhook          fixes              
focus             offices           opposes           paces              
pack              pages             passage           passes             
pauses            peaches           peaks             peck               
physique          pick              pieces            pigs               
poses             possess           pushes            vicious            
 
abused            affect            baked             based              
baste             beast             begged            bequeath           
beset             beside            bestow            best               
biased            bigot             boast             boost              
bought            bouquet           boycott           bugged             
bust              effect            episode           evacuate           
evict             faced             facet             fact               
fast              faucet            feast             feisty             
fewest            fight             fist              fixed              
fought            happiest          heaviest          heavyset           
heavyweight       obesity           officiate         opposed            
opposite          paced             pact              paged              
passed            pasta             paste             past               
paused            pegged            pest              pieced             
posed             post              pseudo            pushed             
upset             upside            vacate            vast               
vest              visit             voiced            voyaged            
 
bagel             beagle            biweekly          bugle              
bushel            busily            facial            fizzle             
focal             fossil            officially        official           
puzzle            vaguely           vehicle           vessel             
visually          visual            vocal              
bacon             basin             beacon            became             
become            began             begin             begun              
bigamy            bikini            bosom             evasion            
fashion           fission           fusion            opossum            
passion           pecan             pigeon            poison             
vaccine           vacuum            vagina            vision             
 
abuser            bakery            baker             bazaar             
beaker            bigger            bizarre           boxer              
buzzer            faker             figure            officer            
offshore          pacer             poker             pusher             
vigor             visor             voucher           voyager            
 
beautify          epitaph            
abides            badge             batch             bathes             
bathhouse         baths             bats              beads              
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beats             beds              bets              bids               
bitchy            bitch             bites             bits               
boats             bodies            booths            boots              
boutique          budge             butts             fades              
fads              fatigue           feats             feeds              
fetish            fetus             feuds             fits               
foods             footage           fudge             habits             
pads              patch             patios            pets               
photos            pitch             pities            pits               
poetic            poets             pots              puts               
vodka             voids             votes              
abated            abided            appetite          avoided            
bathed            batted            faded             fitted             
habitat           padded            petite            petted             
pitied            pitted            potato            update             
voided            voted              
aptly             badly             battle            beetle             
bodily            bottle            fatally           fatal              
feudal            fiddle            futile            habitual           
paddle            pedal             peddle            petal              
poodle            puddle            vital              
aviation          baton             beaten            between            
bitten            bottom            button            fathom             
fatten            obtain            often             option             
podium            potion            python             
after             aviator           bather            battery            
batter            beater            betray            better             
bidder            bitter            bother            boudoir            
butter            father            feather           feature            
future            obituary          patter            pewter             
poetry            pottery           powder            voter              
 
behalf            believe           belief            bellboy            
bellhop           bulb              evolve            flap               
flip              floppy            flop              fluffy             
pulp              valve              
abolish           apology           appeals           applause           
apples            applies           balls             balk               
bellies           bells             bills             biology            
blaze             bleach            bleak             bless              
bliss             blouse            blows             blues              
bluish            blush             boils             bowels             
bowls             bulge             bulky             bulk               
bylaws            epilogue          fails             falls              
false             feels             fellas            files              
fills             flake             flaky             flashy             
flash             flaws             flag              fleas              
fleece            flesh             flex              flies              
floss             flows             foliage           follows            
folk              foolish           fools             fuels              
hopeless          oblige            pails             palace             
pals              peels             piles             pillows            
pills             place             plague            plays              
plaza             please            pleas             plows              
plush             plug              plus              poles              
police            policy            polish            polka              
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polls             pulleys           pulls             pulse              
valleys           values            village           villas             
whiplash           
ability           affiliate         afloat            appealed           
appellate         applaud           applied           bailout            
ballet            ballot            bald              behold             
belt              blade             bleed             bled               
bloody            blood             blowout           bold               
bolt              build             built             bullet             
bullied           evaluate          failed            fallout            
faulty            fault             felt              field              
filed             filled            fillet            filthy             
filth             flat              fleet             fled               
float             flood             flowed            fluid              
flute             followed          fold              payload            
pellet            pilot             plaid             plateau            
plate             played            plead             pleat              
plowed            plot              polite            pollute            
pulled            pullout           upheld            uphold             
valet             valid             vallet            valued             
vault             veiled            violate           violet             
 
balloon           baloney           billion           blame              
bloom             blown             bouillon          bullion            
fallen            feline            felony            felon              
film              flame             flown             palm               
plain             plane             plan              plum               
pollen            villain           violin            volume             
 
blower            blurry            boiler            bowler             
failure           filler            flair             flare              
floor             flour             flower            flurry             
follower          fuller            pillar            player             
valour            valor             velour             
bamboo            bomb              bumpy             bump               
pump               
avenge            banjo             banns             bang               
bank              bans              beams             beans              
being             bench             bingo             bones              
bonus             bounce            bunch             bunk               
buns              buying            famous            fancy              
fans              fence             fiancee           fiance             
finesse           fines             finish            fumes              
happens           happiness         having            heavens            
heaving           hoping            hopping           offense            
ovens             pains             panic             pans               
paying            phones            pinch             pink               
pins              poncho            pounce            pumice             
punch             punish            punk              vanish             
vans              viewing           vines             vowing             
waving            weapons           weaving           weeping            
whipping          whopping          wiping             
affinity          append            appointee         appoint            
banned            band              behind            beneath            
bend              bent              beyond            bind               
bonnet            bond              bound             bummed             
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bunt              buoyant           event             faint              
famed             fiend             fined             finite             
find              fondue            fond              font               
found             fund              happened          hyphenate          
offend            offhand           opened            paint              
pant              peanut            pinned            pint               
point             pond              pound             vanity             
vent              vomit              
biannually        evenly            family            female             
finally           finale            final             funnel             
heavenly          openly            panel             pinhole            
vanilla           vinyl              
banana            famine            opinion           venom              
 
banner            finer             funnier           opener             
weaponry           
approve           brave             bribe             brief              
burp              overripe          preview           probe              
proof             prove             prop              purify             
verify            verb               
affairs           appears           appraise          approach           
average           barge             barrage           bark               
bars              bears             beers             berries            
borrows           brace             brake             brass              
brag              breach            break             breech             
breezeway         breeze            breezy            broach             
broke             brook             browse            brows              
bruise            brush             bureaus           buyers             
eyebrows          fares             fears             fierce             
fires             force             forego            foresee            
forge             forgo             fork              freak              
freeways          freeze            fresh             fries              
froze             frog              furious           offers             
operas            overjoy           oversee           pairs              
parish            parkway           parka             parse              
park              pears             perch             perish             
phrase            pierce            porch             pores              
porous            pork              pours             powers             
praise            prays             preach            press              
price             prize             purge             pursue             
purse             various           verge             verse              
viewers           virus              
aboard            abort             abroad            afford             
afraid            apart             appeared          avert              
barred            beard             beret             berth              
birdie            birth             bird              board              
bored             borrowed          braid             brat               
breathe           breath            bread             breed              
bred              bride             broad             brood              
broth             brute             buried            effort             
everyday          feared            firewood          fired              
forehead          forte             forth             forty              
ford              fort              fourth            fraud              
freed             friday            fried             fruit              
offered           operate           overdue           overeat            
overhead          parade            party             part               
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period            pirate            port              powered            
pretty            pride             proud             uproot             
upward            variety           varied            virtue             
 
apparel           april             barely            barrel             
braille           brawl             broil             burial             
fairly            farewell          frail             freely             
overall           overrule          parole            payroll            
pearl             peril             poorly            prowl              
purely            viral             virile             
apron             barren            barroom           barn               
born              brain             brim              broom              
brown             burn              everyone          farm               
fern              firm              forum             form               
frame             frown             from              overran            
paranoia          prime             prone             prom               
prune              
barrier           bearer            borrower          brewery            
everywhere        fryer             prayer            prior              
uproar             
cobweb             
achieves          cabbage           cabs              capes              
caps              caves             chaps             chiefs             
chips             chops             civic             copies             
cowboys           cubes             cubic             cups               
expose            gives             hiccups           housewives         
icebox            jabs              jeeps             jobs               
keeps             occupies          safes             savage             
saves             shapes            shaves            sheepish           
ships             shops             shoves            sips               
sobs              soups             space             speak              
speech            spice             spies             spike              
spoke             spouse            subways           suffice            
suffix            suppose           zips               
accept            achieved          caved             cavity             
chapped           chipped           chopped           cooped             
coped             copied            covet             equipped           
exhibit           gift              goofed            houseboat          
kept              occupied          safety            saved              
shaft             shaped            shaved            shift              
shipped           shopped           shoved            sift               
sipped            sobbed            soft              spade              
spat              speedy            speed             sped               
spied             spite             spit              spout              
spot              subdue            swapped           swept              
swift             zipped             
cable             chapel            chiefly           civil              
couple            expel             gavel             jovial             
joyfully          joyful            sabel             safely             
shapely           shovel            shuffle           spell              
spill             spoil             spool             supple             
supply            swivel            usable            useful             
washable          wishfully         wishful            
aspen             cabin             caffeine          cheapen            
coffin            coupon            given             jawbone            
savanna           seven             shaven            siphon             
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soybean           span              spine             spin               
spoon             spun               
achiever          aspire            caviar            chauffeur          
cheaper           coiffeur          copper            cover              
expire            keeper            quiver            saber              
safari            safer             sapphire          savior             
savory            savor             severe            sever              
shipper           shiver            shopper           soaper             
sober             spare             spear             sphere             
spire             spray             spree             spur               
suffer            super             supper            sweeper            
whisper           zebra             zephyr            zipper             
 
cohesive          escape            gasp              gossip             
scab              scoop             scope             scuba              
skip               
accuses           asks              cages             cakes              
cases             caucus            causes            chases             
check             cheeks            chick             choices            
chokes            chooses           coaches           cocky              
cookies           cooks             coughs            excess             
excuse            gags              gazes             guesses            
hijack            jack              jigsaw            jockey             
jock              jogs              jokes             jugs               
kegs              kick              kisses            quack              
quick             quizzes           sack              sags               
sauces            sausage           seeks             seizes             
shack             shakes            shock             sick               
sizes             skies             soaks             sock               
squash            squeaky           squeak            squeeze            
success           suck               
accused           asked             assessed          assist             
associate         august            caged             cassette           
cast              caught            caused            ceased             
chased            chest             choked            coast              
cooked            cookout           cost              easiest            
eject             exact             exceed            excite             
execute           exhaust           exist             eyesight           
gagged            gazed             ghost             guest              
gusty             gust              highest           housecoat          
jagged            jest              joked             juiced             
just              quest             quizzed           sachet             
sagged            sauced            scat              scout              
seaside           sect              seized            sighed             
sight             sixth             sixty             sized              
skate             skid              soaked            society            
sought            squad             squat             squid              
succeed           suicide           weakest           whisked            
wicked            zesty             zest               
asexual           casually          casual            chisel             
cycle             eggshell          excel             gasohol            
giggle            icicle            joyously          juggle             
scale             school            sequel            sexually           
sexual            skill             skull             socially           
social            squeal             
assassin          assign            casino            chasm              
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chosen            cocaine           cohesion          cousin             
cuisine           cushion           occasion          oxygen             
scan              scene             scheme            season             
sesame            session           sign              skim               
skin               
accessory         acquire           assessor          cashier            
cigar             czar              hickory           jaguar             
jigger            jogger            joker             kisser             
kosher            saucer            scare             scar               
score             scour             screw             secure             
seizure           skier             soccer            square             
sugar             swagger           whisker           wicker             
 
active            cutoff            goodbye           setup              
staff             stab              steep             step               
stiff             stoop             stove             stop               
stuffy            stuff             stub               
acts              aquatic           assets            catch              
cats              cautious          cheats            cites              
cities            coats             codes             coitus             
cottage           cuts              exits             exotic             
gates             gets              ghettoes          ghettos            
goddess           goods             guides            hectic             
heights           hostage           hostess           hosts              
jets              jots              judge             kiddies            
kids              kites             kits              quits              
quotas            sautes            seats             seduce             
seeds             sets              shadows           sheds              
sheets            shoots            shots             shuts              
sides             sites             sits              soothes            
stage             stake             stays             steak              
suds              suits             switch            wastes             
weekdays          weights           zodiac             
accouted          acted             agitate           astute             
cadet             chatted           cited             coated             
coded             eightieth         estate            guided             
hesitate          jetted            jotted            kidded             
ousted            quoted            satiate           sauted             
seated            sedate            sided             situate            
sodded            statue            state             stayed             
steady            steed             stood             studio             
study             stud              swatted           sweated            
wasted            weighted           
actually          actual            acutely           cattle             
cuddle            goodwill          hastily           hostile            
hustle            kettle            quietly           saddle             
settle            shuttle           stale             steal              
steel             still             stole             stool              
style             sweetly           whistle            
academy           action            asthma            auction            
caution           cotton            eighteen          equation           
esteem            gotten            hasten            kidney             
kitten            octane            sadden            satin              
stain             steamy            steam             stem               
stone             stun              sudden            wisdom             
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actor             ashtray           astray            cater              
cedar             cheater           cheddar           chowder            
cider             cutter            equator           extra              
gather            guitar            gutter            history            
hysteria          jittery           kidder            ouster             
oyster            quoter            sadder            satire             
shatter           shudder           shutter           sitter             
stairway          stair             stare             star               
stir              store             story             straw              
stray             sweater            
asleep            calf              clap              cliff              
club              gallop            globe             glove              
golf              gulf              qualify           salve              
self              shelf             slave             slab               
slap              sleeve            sleep             slip               
sloppy            slope             slob              slop               
solve              
callous           calls             caulk             cells              
chalice           chalky            chalk             chills             
classy            clash             class             clause             
cliche            cloak             close             clues              
colas             collage           colleague         college            
eagles            easels            ecology           equals             
exhales           exiles            galaxy            galleys            
gals              gels              geology           glassy             
glass             glossy            gloss             glows              
goals             gullies           jails             jealousy           
jealous           jells             jewels            jollies            
jowls             keyholes          kills             sails              
sales             seals             sells             shells             
silky             silk              slash             sleek              
slice             slouch            slows             slush              
slug              solos             sulk              swells             
useless           zilch              
agility           assault           called            child              
cleat             clothe            cloth             cloudy             
cloud             clout             clot              collide            
cold              colt              cooled            could              
cult              equaled           equality          exhaled            
exiled            glad              glide             gold               
guilty            guild             guilt             household          
islet             isolate           jailed            jolt               
killed            kilowatt          quality           quilt              
sailed            salad             salty             salute             
salt              sealed            shelled           shield             
should            slate             sleet             sled               
slide             slid              slit              slot               
soiled            solid             sold              swallowed          
 
slowly            solely             
asylum            calm              claim             clam               
clean             clone             clown             colony             
colon             echelon           gallon            gleam              
gloomy            gloom             klan              saloon             
salon             slain             slam              slim               
slum              swollen            
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auxiliary         caller            calorie           celery             
cellar            clear             collar            color              
cooler            gallery           glare             glory              
jeweler           jewelry           killer            occular            
ocular            sailor            salary            seller             
slur              solar              
camp              canopy            champ             combo              
comb              convey            convoy            jumbo              
jump              knife             knob              shampoo            
snap              sniff             snippy            snipe              
snoop             snob              swamp              
aching            agency            aging             agonize            
assumes           canoes            cans              chains             
chamois           chance            change            chimes             
chunk             cinch             coins             comes              
comic             commas            easing            essence            
exams             gains             games             gang               
gems              genes             genius            gnash              
gnaws             going             guns              hiking             
hosing            housing           hugging           icing              
issuing           jeans             jinx              joins              
junkie            junk              kinky             king               
knees             knows             oceanic           oceans             
quench            sang              sank              sawing             
saying            seams             seeing            seems              
sense             sewing            shames            shines             
shins             showing           shying            shyness            
since             singe             sinus             sing               
sink              sins              smash             smoke              
smog              smug              snake             snag               
sneaky            sneak             sneeze            snows              
song              sons              sowing            suing              
sums              sung              sunk              swing              
swung             using             wagging           waging             
wagons            washing           weakness          wishing            
zones              
accent            account           agenda            agent              
ashamed           assumed           awakened          candy              
canned            cannot            cent              chant              
comedy            comet             committee         commit             
commute           county            count             gained             
giant             gnawed            gnat              gunned             
ignite            jammed            joined            joint              
keynote           kind              knead             knit               
knot              quaint            sandy             sanity             
sand              seemed            senate            send               
sent              shined            smooth            snide              
snout             snowed            someday           somewhat           
sound             summed            summit            sunday             
weakened          weekend           zenith             
camel             canal             channel           kennel             
kneel             sawmill           senile            small              
smelly            smell             smile             snail              
 
asinine           canine            cannon            canyon             
chimney           cinema            common            commune            
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economy           examine           genuine           known              
seaman            someone           summon             
camera            goner             gunner            ignore             
january           junior            senior            shimmer            
simmer            smear             snare             sneer              
snore             somewhere         sooner            summary            
summer             
carve             corp              crabby            crave              
crab              creepy            creep             crepe              
crib              crop              curfew            curve              
curb              giraffe           grape             graph              
grave             gravy             grab              grieve             
grief             gripe             grip              groove             
groovy            grope             groupie           group              
grove             serve             sharp             sheriff            
shrub             survey            surf              swerve             
syrup              
accuracy          acres             across            agrees             
caress            cares             cargo             carriage           
carries           cars              chairs            charge             
cheers            cherish           cherries          chores             
chorus            church            coarse            coerce             
cork              courage           course            crash              
craze             crazy             crease            creak              
creek             crews             cries             crook              
cross             cruise            crush             cures              
curious           curse             garage            gears              
grace             grassy            grass             grease             
greasy            gross             grouchy           grows              
housework         jars              jeers             jersey             
jerk              juries            occurs            quarries           
queries           sawhorse          search            sears              
series            serious           shares            shark              
shears            showers           shriek            shrug              
source            surge             swears            users              
ushers            washers           washrag           zeros              
 
accord            accrued           accurate          agreed             
assert            assured           awkward           carat              
cared             caret             carried           carrot             
card              cart              chaired           charity            
chart             cohort            cord              court              
coward            crate             create            cried              
crowd             crude             cured             curd               
exert             geared            gourd             grade              
grad              great             greedy            greed              
greet             grid              growth            guard              
hazard            jarred            joyride           karate             
karat             kraut             occurred          quart              
queried           seared            shared            shirt              
short             showered          shrewd            shred              
soared            sort              yogurt             
cereal            coral             corral            crawl              
creole            cruel             curly             curl               
girl              gorilla           grill             guerilla           
guerrilla         quarrel           serial            surely             
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acorn             aquarium          charm             chrome             
cornea            corn              crane             crayon             
creamy            cream             crime             crown              
germ              graham            grain             gram               
green             grimy             grim              grin               
groan             groom             grown             journey            
saran             serene            shrine            siren              
swarm             sworn             washroom           
career            carrier           courier           crier              
juror             surer              
advice            advise            autopsy           defies             
device            devious           devise            dips               
dives             tapes             taps              tips               
tobacco           topic             tops              tubes              
types              
adapt             adept             adopt             dabbed             
debate            debit             debut             debt               
defeat            defied            depot             depth              
deputy            dept              deviate           devoid             
devote            dipped            dived             divide             
doubt             dubbed            outfit            output             
taped             tapped            teapot            theft              
tipped            topped             
audible           deeply            deploy            devil              
double            eatable           edible            hateful            
table             woodpile          youthful           
define            divine            headphone          
deeper            devour            diaper            differ             
diver             tipper            whatever           
adhesive          deceive           disobey           teacup             
 
adequacy          atascii           attaches          attack             
attics            daisies           decays            deck               
desk              digs              disease           dishes             
disc              disk              dock              doghouse           
dogs              dosage            doses             duck               
dusk              edges             ethics            headaches          
hedges            hitchhike         itches            tacky              
tacos             tack              tags              takes              
task              taxes             taxis             teaches            
teases            thesis            thick             thighs             
tick              tissues           touches           toxic              
tuck              tugs               
addict            adequate          atheist           attached           
dazed             decade            decayed           deceit             
decide            digit             dished            dissuade           
doused            dozed             dugout            dusty              
dust              educate           etiquette         hatchet            
headset           outside           tact              tagged             
taste             tasty             taught            teased             
test              text              thought           tight              
toast             tossed            touched           tuesday            
tuxedo            twist             watched           widest             
woodshed           
decal             diesel            disallow          docile             
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ethical           tassel            tequila           toggle             
 
adhesion          dismay            disown            dogma              
dozen             outcome           taken             token              
toughen            
dagger            daiquiri          decor             decree             
degree            desire            disarray          headgear           
outcry            taker             teacher           teaser             
tiger              
additive           
audits            dates             deaths            deduce             
deeds             detach            diets             ditch              
dodge             dots              duets             duties             
edits             hotdog            idiotic           idiots             
tedious           thuds             tides             toothache          
 
attitude          dated             dotted            edited             
 
deadly            deathly           detail            tattle             
tidal             title             totally           total              
 
addition          audition          daytime           detain             
didn              edition           totem             tuition            
 
auditor           deter             detour            dietary            
dieter            editor            headwaiter        outdoor            
theater           theatre           tutor             withdraw           
withdrew           
tulip             twelve             
atlas             deals             delays            deluxe             
dialogue          dolls             duals             hotels             
ideals            ideology          idolize           italic             
outlaws           outlook           tails             tales              
tallies           talk              telex             tells              
tiles             toils             tools             towels             
utilize            
adult             athlete           dealt             delayed            
delete            dilate            huddled           idled              
outlawed          outlet            tallied           tiled              
toilet            told              utility           withheld           
withhold           
dilemma           headline          hoodlum           hotline            
outline            
dealer            dollar            tailor            teller             
 
damp              dumb              dump              thumb              
tomb               
adding            atomic            audience          awaiting           
damage            dance             deems             demise             
denies            dense             dimes             dines              
doing             downs             dunk              dying              
eating            ethnic            eyewitness        hating             
heading           heating           hiding            hitting            
hoedowns          itemize           items             outing             
tames             tank              tans              teams              
teenage           teens             tennis            tense              
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thank             thing             think             times              
tones             tongue            tonic             tons               
towing            towns             tunes             twins              
tying             waiting           wedding           wetting            
witness            
admit             attend            atuned            automate           
dainty            dandy             deemed            demote             
denied            dent              dimmed            dined              
domed             donate            downed            taint              
tamed             tanned            teammate          tenth              
tend              tent              timed             timid              
tint              tomato            tuned             twenty             
whatnot            
denial            oatmeal           timely            tunnel             
 
autumn            damn              demon             denim              
domino             
admire            diner             dinner            donor              
tannery           tenor             tenure            thinner            
timer             tomorrow          tumor             tuner              
 
derby             derive            driveway          drive              
drove             drop              terrify           therapy            
thereby           thrive            throb             trap               
tribe             trivia            trip              troop              
trophy            turf               
address           adheres           adores            authorize          
authors           dares             dark              diaries            
doors             drag              dress             drowsy             
drug              eaters            heaters           odorize            
odors             otherwise         others            tears              
terrace           theirs            thorough          through            
tiers             tires             torch             tours              
towers            trace             trash             trees              
tries             truce             turkey            waiters            
waitress          waters            woodwork           
adored            attired           authored          authority          
dared             dart              dirty             dirt               
dread             hatred            outward           tardy              
tart              thirty            thread            threat             
throat            tiered            tired             torrid             
toured            toward            trade             trait              
treaty            tread             treat             tried              
trot              truth             watered           weathered          
 
dearly            thrill            trail             trial              
trolley           truly             twirl              
adorn             attorney          darn              drain              
drama             drawn             dream             drum               
terrain           term              thorn             throne             
thrown            torn              trainee           train              
trauma            trim              turn               
drawer            dreary            drier             dryer              
terrier           terror             
elbows            halves            helps             labs               
lapse             lavish            layoffs           leaps              

 
SPELL PERFECT<tm>   Dictionary  Page: 24



 
SPELL PERFECT<tm>   Dictionary  Page: 24
 
leaves            levies            lips              lives              
loves             olives             
alleviate         elevate           eloped            halved             
hayloft           helped            leaped            lefty              
left              levied            libbed            lift               
lived             lobbied           loved              
allowable         hillbilly         label             lapel              
lawful            level             liable            lively             
loophole          lovely            willfully         willful            
 
albino            album             eleven             
helper            labor             layover           lever              
libra             liver             loafer            louver             
lover             welfare           wheelbarrow       willpower          
 
allusive          illusive          lisp               
aliases           elks              eulogize          eyelashes          
lack              lags              lakes             leagues            
leakage           leaks             leases            leashes            
legacy            legs              lick              likewise           
likes             lock              logic             logos              
logs              looks             loses             losses             
lucky             luck              luggage           walks              
 
alleged           allocate          elect             hillside           
illicit           laced             lagged            lashed             
last              lawsuit           leaked            leased             
least             legit             light             liked              
liquid            list              locate            logged             
looked            lookout           lost              lowest             
lusty             lust              walked            walkout            
 
alcohol           illegally         illegal           legally            
legal             likely            locally           local              
wholesale          
align             illusion          lagoon            laguna             
legion            lessen            lesson            leukemia           
liason            loosen            oilcan            welcome            
wholesome          
elsewhere         laser             leisure           lesser             
liqueur           liquor            loser             luxury             
ulcer             walker            wheelchair         
hilltop           holdup             
although          eludes            eyelids           holds              
holidays          ladies            lads              leads              
ledge             lettuce           lets              lids               
loads             loathes           lodge             lots               
olds              wallets           waltz             yields             
 
allotted          alluded           elated            halted             
loaded            yuletide           
ladle             lately            lethal            little             
loudly             
elation           latin             lotion            olden              
wouldn             
altar             alter             elder             holder             
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ladder            later             lather            latter             
leader            leather           letter            liter              
litter            loiter            lottery           louder             
older             welder             
lullaby            
lilac              
loyalty            
lamb              lamp              limb              limp               
lineup            lump              lymph              
ailing            aliens            alliance          allowance          
allowing          along             healing           howling            
illness           lance             lanes             launch             
lawns             laying            lens              lines              
link              lions             loans             long               
lounge            lunch             lying             willing            
 
alienate          helmet            land              leaned             
lend              limit             lined             lint               
walnut             
lonely             
alimony           lemon             linen              
liner             loner              
allergy           hilarious         large             lawyers            
layers            liars             lures             lurk               
lyric              
alert             allured           already           layered            
lord              lowered            
laurel             
alarm             learn              
ambush            embassy           envies            envious            
honeybees         impasse           impeach           impose             
invoice           invoke            maps              mobs               
mops              moves             movies            naps               
nephews           novice             
anybody           empathy           empty             impede             
inept             inhabit           innovate          input              
invade            invite            mapped            mobbed             
moved             napped            nobody            unfit              
unified           unpaid             
amiable           ample             employee          employ             
enable            humble            immobile          imply              
maple             mobile            naval             navel              
nibble            nipple            nobel             noble              
novel             unable            unveil             
muffin            uneven             
amber             embryo            empire            hamper             
impair            impure            infer             never              
umpire            unfair            whenever          whimper            
 
makeup            massive           mishap            unzip              
 
anguish           anxious           engage            enjoys             
hammock           hangs             hinges            images             
inches            innocuous         magic             makes              
massage           mask              message           misses             
misuse            mixes             mugs              music              
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nags              nauseous          neck              nick               
nieces            noises            nosegay           noses              
ounces            winks              
amazed            amused            annexed           anxiety            
enjoyed           hangout           homicide          honesty            
honest            inside            mighty            might              
missed            misty             mist              mixed              
moist             most              must              naked              
nasty             naughty           nest              newest             
next              night             nosed             onset              
uncouth           unseat            unused             
angel             angle             ankle             measly             
missile           nasal             nicely            noisily            
uncle             unequal           unseal            unusually          
unusual            
emission          engine            imagine           income             
insane            machine           mission           museum             
uncanny           unison             
anchor            anger             angry             answer             
encore            ensure            hangar            hanger             
hanker            hunger            hungry            imagery            
incur             injure            injury            inquire            
inquiry           insure            major             maker              
measure           misery            negro             unsure             
younger            
humidify          modify            motive            native             
notify             
annuities         antique           ants              emits              
ends              entice            hands             haunts             
hounds            hunts             index             induce             
intake            match             mates             mats               
medic             meets             midweek           modes              
moods             mottos            mouths            myths              
needs             nets              nodes             nods               
notch             notes             notice            nowadays           
nudge             nuts              omits             unites             
units             wants             windows           winds              
wounds             
ended             endowed           entity            handed             
handout           hinted            humidity          imitate            
immediate         indeed            initiate          mated              
method            needed            netted            nodded             
notate            noted             nudity            omitted            
unaided           united            unneeded          untidy             
wanted            winded            wounded            
entail            handily           handle            initially          
initial           medal             metal             middle             
model             module            motel             mutual             
natal             neatly            needle            noodle             
unduly            until              
anatomy           antenna           anthem            anytime            
emotion           entwine           hometown          maiden             
matinee           median            medium            motion             
mutiny            nation            notion             
amateur           another           endure            enter              
entire            entree            entry             hinder             
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hunter            immature          indoor            madder             
matter            mature            meter             mother             
motor             nature            neater            neither            
neuter            notary            under             untrue             
wander            winter            wonder            yonder             
 
analogy           analyze           annuls            homeless           
males             malice            meals             mileage            
miles             milky             mills             milk               
nails             unlace            unleash           unless             
unlike             
annihilate        annulled          humiliate         humility           
inhaled           malt              melody            melt               
mildew            militia           mild              moldy              
mold              multi             newlywed          omelet             
unhealthy         unload             
hemline           melon             million           nylon              
 
miler              
numb               
aiming            amnesia           among             announce           
annoyance         annoying          awning            enemies            
enhance           humans            humming           hymns              
immense           immunize          inning            manage             
maniac            mayonnaise        means             memos              
menace            mimic             mines             minus              
mink              moans             monkey            mowing             
munch             names             nouns             nuns               
ominous           onions            unionize          unions             
winning           yawning            
amend             amount            animate           anoint             
humanity          immunity          inmate            innuendo           
mammoth           manhood           meant             mend               
ment              minute            mind              monday             
month             mound             mount             named              
ninety            ninth             nomad             unwind             
 
animal            enamel            mainly            mammal             
manual            meanwhile         menial            namely             
 
homonym           honeymoon         inhumane          nominee            
 
anymore           homeowner         manner            manor              
manure            meaner            memoir            memory             
minor              
nearby            nerve             unripe            unwrap             
 
emerge            energy            enrich            honors             
humorous          immerse           march             marriage           
marries           marsh             mark              mercy              
merge             mirage            morgue            nourish            
nurse             owners            winners            
enroute           hammered          honored           inertia            
inherit           inward            marred            married            
mart              merit             mired             narrate            
north             unheard           unworthy           
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enroll            immoral           merely            morally            
morale            moral             mural             narrowly           
nearly            unreal            unroll            unruly             
 
marine            mourn             norm               
honorary          mirror            narrower           
revive             
aerobic           airwaves          arrives           hairpiece          
herbs             rabies            rapes             raps               
raves             refugee           refuge            refuse             
reps              reviews           revise            revoke             
ribs              ripes             rips              robes              
robs              roofs             ropes             rubbish            
rubs              yearbook           
arrived           erupt             orbit             rabbit             
rabid             raft              raped             rapid              
raved             rebate            refute            repeat             
ripped            robbed            robed             robot              
roped             rubbed             
arrival           herbal            horrible          raffle             
ravioli           rebel             refill            refuel             
repeal            repel             replay            reply              
reveal            rifle             rival             rubble             
 
earphone          hairpin           harpoon           refine             
revenue           ribbon            ripen             urban              
 
airpower          harbor            referee           refer              
repair            reviewer          river             robbery            
robber            rubber            warfare           wherefore          
wherever          wrapper            
archive           erosive           rasp              recap              
receive           recipe            warship           worship            
 
archaic           arches            argues            arises             
arouses           erases            horseshoe         horses             
races             rack              rages             rags               
raises            rakes             reaches           recess             
rejoice           rescue            riches            rises              
risky             risk              rocky             rock               
roses             rugs              rushes            warehouses         
works             wreck              
arcade            argued            aroused           arrest             
erased            erect             haircut           irrigate           
raced             raged             raised            raked              
razed             reached           react             recede             
recite            reset             residue           reside             
rest              right             roast             rugged             
rushed            rusty             rust              urged              
worked            workout           worst             wrought            
 
aerosol           harshly           racially          racial             
recall            regal             resale            richly             
roughly            
arisen            arson             erosion           hearken            
heroism           horizon           hurricane         origin             
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raccoon           raisin            reason            regain             
regime            region            reign             resin              
resume            risen             worrisome         worsen             
 
archery           eraser            erasure           harsher            
racer             razor             reassure          require            
rosary            worker             
arts              awards            erodes            erotic             
erratic           heartache         hearts            heretic            
heritage          hurts             radios            radius             
raids             rates             ratios            rats               
readies           reads             reddish           reduce             
retake            rides             ridge             riots              
roads             rods              roots             rots               
routes            ruts              wards             warts              
words             wretch            writes            yardage            
yards              
awarded           hearted           heredity          irritate           
radiate           raided            rated             readied            
redhead           rotate            rotted             
hardly            heartily          hurdle            ordeal             
radial            rattle            readily           retail             
riddle            ritual            worthwhile         
retain            rhythm            ridden            rotten             
routine           warden            wartime           written            
 
artery            harder            hardware          oratory            
order             radar             rather            reader             
redder            retire            rider             rotary             
writer             
relieve           relief            relive             
railways          rails             realize           relays             
relax             release           relies            relish             
relic             roles             rolls             rules              
wireless           
rallied           reality           realty            relate             
rolled            royalty           ruled             world              
 
airline           heirloom           
earlier           roller            ruler              
rainbow           ramp              remove             
arenas            armies            arms              arrange            
earring           erroneous         harms             harness            
hearing           heroines          hiring            horns              
hurrying          ironic            orange            rains              
rams              ranch             range             rang               
rank              reins             remake            rhymes             
rims              rinse             ring              rink               
roams             rooms             rowing            ruins              
rung              runs              warns             wearing            
wiring            worms             worrying          wrench             
wring             wrong             wrung              
armada            armed             around            earned             
errand            hermit            rained            rammed             
remedy            remote            renewed           rent               
reunite           rewind            rhymed            roamed             
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roommate          round             ruined            runt               
warmth            warned            warranty          warrant            
 
airmail           renewal           warmly             
harmony           hormone           remain            renown             
reunion           roman              
armor             rumor             runner            warmer             
 
errors            hierarchy         horrors           rehearse           
roars              
reward            rewrite           roared             
rarely            rural              
rerun              
vivacious          
babysit            
bifocal           obviously          
baptize            
vividly            
fifteen            
baffles           bubbles           fabulous          hopefuls           
peoples           populous          publish           public             
 
baffled           bubbled           populate          viability          
 
pavilion          pipeline           
pipelayer         popular            
behaving          bobbing           paving             
viewpoint          
behaviors         beverage          fabric            favors             
papers            vaporize           
evaporate         favored           favorite          poverty            
puberty           vibrate            
behavioral         
pepperoni          
february           
pacifies          pacific           passbook           
busybody          pacified           
baseball          bashful           feasible          fixable            
peacefully        peaceful          possible          possibly           
visible           visibly            
beekeeper         bookkeeper        pacifier           
backup            pickup             
abscess           backs             basics            bookcase           
focuses           package           packs             passages           
paycheck          peacock           physics           picks              
psychic            
backed            basket            beseiged          biggest            
biscuit           bisect            bucket            busiest            
object            obsessed          packet            picked             
picket            pocket             
basically         bicycle           bisexual          buckle             
fickle            fiscal            physically        physical           
pickle            vesical           viciously          
obscene           obsession         physician         possession         
 
bicker            pucker             
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affective         effective         festive           fugitive           
positive           
affects           besides           bestows           boasts             
bouquets          boycotts          busts             effects            
episodes          facts             faucets           fights             
fists             pacts             pastes            pistachio          
postage           posts             visits             
affected          basted            boasted           boosted            
boycotted         busted            evacuated         pasted             
posted            upsetted          vacated           vegetate           
visited            
factual           pastel            pigtail           pistol             
postal            vastly             
affection         avocation         evacuation        eviction           
fasten            fiction           fixation          opposition         
pastime           position          vacation          victim             
vocation           
bacteria          boaster           booster           factory            
factor            faster            fighter           fixture            
foster            pastry            pasture           picture            
poster            posture           victory           victor             
visitor            
bushels           facials           fossils           officials          
puzzles           vehicles          vessels           visualize          
vocalize          voiceless          
absolute          booklet           facility          faculty            
obsolete          puzzled            
bachelor          peculiar           
absence           abusing           baking            becomes            
begging           begins            bikinis           booking            
boxing            bugging           business          busing             
bygones           efficiency        facing            fashions           
fishing           fixing            opposing          pacing             
paging            pajamas           passing           passions           
pausing           phasing           picnic            pigeons            
poisonous         pushing           vacancy           voicing            
voyaging           
absentee          absent            bassinet          beechnut           
efficient         fashioned         pageant           passionate         
pheasant          vacant            vaccinate         vicinity           
visioned           
beginner           
absorb            biography         observe            
abusers           bakeries          beakers           boxers             
figures           officers          vicarious         vigorous           
 
absurd            figurehead        figured           password           
upgrade            
affidavit          
avoidable         beautifully       beautiful         faithfully         
faithful          football          pitfall            
photocopy          
badges            bitches           boutiques         budges             
hypothesis        patches           pitches            
bedside           budget            pitched           uptight            
viaduct            
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optical            
beautician         
appetizer         butcher           pedicure          pitcher            
 
bathtub           videotape          
apathetic         appetites         habitats          pathetic           
potatoes           
aptitude          updated            
bedtime           petition           
battles           beetles           bottles           paddles            
pathology         pedals            potholes          vitals             
 
battled           bottled           fatality          fidelity           
foothold          paddled           vitality           
bedlam             
butler             
abiding           baiting           bathing           batons             
batting           beating           betting           bidding            
biting            bottoms           buttons           epidemic           
evidence          fading            feeding           feuding            
fitting           footing           obedience         obtains            
options           padding           patience          petting            
pitying           pudding           putting           voting             
 
bottomed          evident           footnote          obedient           
obtained          patent            patient           potent             
 
optional           
abdomen           vitamin            
boutoniere         
bathrobe          petrify            
bathers           batteries         betrays           bidders            
bothers           butters           buttress          fathers            
feathers          features          obituaries        voters             
 
battered          betrayed          featured          patriot            
putrid            vthird             
fatherly          federally         federal           patrol             
petrol             
bathroom          bedroom           patron            pattern            
veteran            
beliefs           believes          bellboys          bulbs              
epilepsy          pelvis             
believed          beloved           evolved           flipped            
uplift            velvety           velvet             
available         fallible          fulfill           playful            
pliable           valuable          volleyball         
bullpen           playpen            
believer          blooper           bluffer           flavor             
 
falsify           fellowship        philosophy        placebo            
 
apologies         apologize         black             blazes             
bleaches          blesses           block             blushes            
epilogues         flags             flakes            flashes            
flask             flock             flushes           folks              
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palaces           pillowcase        places            plagues            
pleases           pluck             plugs             policies           
villages           
blast             blessed           blest             flight             
obliged           placed            plagued           pleased            
plight            plugged           policed           velocity           
 
foolishly          
balcony           blossom           bologna           volcano            
 
blazer            blusher           pleasure          vulgar             
 
abilities         ballads           ballots           belts              
blades            bleeds            builds            bulldoze           
bulldog           bullets           evaluates         faults             
fields            floats            floods            folds              
pilots            plates            pleads            pledge             
pollutes          upholds           violates          voltage            
 
affiliated        belated           bloated           evaluated          
flooded           plated            pleaded           plotted            
polluted          validate          validity          vaulted            
violated           
boldly            flatly             
abolition         bulletin          evaluation        evolution          
flatten           pollution         valuation         violation          
 
bladder           bleeder           blotter           boulder            
builder           filter            flattery          flatter            
folder            platter           poultry           vaulter            
violator          vulture            
flawless           
blimp             plump              
affluence         appalling         appealing         appliance          
applying          avalanche         balance           balloons           
belong            billing           billions          blames             
blank             blemish           blink             blooms             
blowing           bowling           bullying          failing            
falling           feeling           felines           felonies           
filing            filling           films             flames             
fleeing           flimsy            fling             flowing            
flunk             flying            following         fueling            
oblong            piling            plains            planes             
plank             plans             playing           plums              
plunge            polling           pulling           valiance           
violence           
affluent          blamed            bland             blend              
blind             blonde            blond             blunt              
effluent          filmed            flaunt            fluent             
planet            planned           plant             playmate           
plenty            pollinate         valiant           violent            
 
flannel           plainly            
billionaire       planner            
blowers           boilers           failures          fillers            
fliers            floors            flourish          flowers            
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flurries          followers         players           pliers             
 
billiard          blurred           blurt             flared             
flirt              
floral            plural             
ballerina         ballroom          playroom          poolroom           
 
beanbag           bombs             bumps             pumps              
 
benefit           bumped             
fumble            painful           pimple            pinball            
pineapple          
bomber            bonfire           bumper            fanfare            
pamper            vampire            
offensive          
bangs             banks             beings            benches            
bonuses           bounces           bunches           bunkhouse          
bunks             fancies           fences            finicky            
finishes          fungus            hypnosis          obnoxious          
offenses          pancake           panicky           panics             
punches           punishes          vanquish           
avenged           banked            banquet           bounced            
famished          fenced            finest            finished           
funniest          pianist           pounced            
bungalow          pencil             
benign            euphemism         penguin           pension            
 
banker            bouncer           bunker            finger             
vinegar            
appendage         appendix          appoints          bandage            
bands             bends             binds             bondage            
bonds             bounds            bunts             events             
faints            fanatic           fantasy           finds              
fonts             funds             hypnotize         offends            
paints            panties           pantyhose         pants              
peanuts           penthouse         pints             points             
ponds             pounds            vantage           vents              
vintage            
appointed         bandit            founded           funded             
hyphenated        offended          painted           pointed            
pounded           vendetta           
bundle            eventually        eventual          fondle             
ponytail          vandal             
abandon           bandanna          fountain          phantom            
pontoon            
binder            boundary          fender            founder            
foundry           painter           panther           pantry             
pointer           ponder            vender            vendor             
venture            
families          females           finalize          finals             
painless          penalize          penniless          
funneled          penalty            
familiar           
bananas           banning           bumming           evening            
finance           fuming            happening         opening            
opinions          penance           pinning            
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opponent          payment           pennant            
feminine          phenomena         pneumonia          
banners           openers            
vineyard           
funeral            
approves          barbecue          bereaves          bribes             
briefs            burps             overpass          perhaps            
porpoise          preface           previews          previous           
privacy           profess           propose           props              
proves            provoke           purpose           verbose            
 
abbreviate        abrupt            approved          barbed             
barefoot          bereaved          bravado           brevity            
bribed            everybody         ferryboat         forbid             
forfeit           parfait           private           probate            
probed            profit            prohibit          proved             
provide           verified           
approval          barbell           bearable          briefly            
fearful           operable          powerful          profile            
propel            purple            variable          verbally           
verbal             
bourbon           paraffin          perfume           profane            
proven             
barber            barbwire          bravery           bribery            
briber            forbear           forever           prefer             
prepare           proper             
abrasive          breakup           forgave           forgive            
oppressive        perceive          preoccupy         versify            
 
approaches        averages          barges            barks              
braces            brags             brakes            breaks             
brick             brisk             bruises           brushes            
ferocious         forces            forges            forks              
forsake           freaks            freezes           frisky             
overseas          oversees          parks             phrases            
pierces           praises           preaches          precious           
precise           presses           prices            prizes             
process           purchase          pursues           versus             
 
appraised         appreciate        approached        apricot            
averaged          barged            barricade         braced             
bragged           braked            breast            breezed            
bright            briquette         brought           browsed            
bruised           burst             first             forced             
forest            forged            forget            forgot             
freaked           freight           fright            frost              
oppressed         overcoat          overreact         overweight         
parachute         parakeet          perked            persuade           
pierced           poorest           praised           precede            
preside           pressed           priced            priest             
prized            proceed           purest            pursued            
pursuit           upright           varsity           voracity           
 
appraisal         broccoli          fragile           freshly            
frugal            parasol           parcel            parochial          
parsley            
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abrasion          african           aversion          bargain            
broken            fearsome          foreign           foursome           
freshen           frozen            overcome          person             
presume           prison            version           virgin             
 
appraiser         barker            bragger           brassiere          
brochure          broker            burger            forgery            
freezer           perjury           preacher          pressure           
 
operative          
aborts            apparatus         beards            birdhouse          
birds             births            boards            braids             
breathes          breeds            brides            bridge             
efforts           foreheads         frauds            fruits             
operates          overdose          overheats         parades            
paradise          parrots           parties           parts              
periods           pirates           produce           virtues            
virtuoso          virtuous           
bearded           birthday          boarded           breathed           
fortieth          operated          overheated        paraded            
parted            uprooted           
bridal            bridle            brittle           brutally           
brutal            fertile           foretell          partially          
partial           partly            porthole          virtually          
 
abortion          boredom           broaden           burden             
fortune           fourteen          freedom           operation          
opportune         overtime          pardon            pertain            
portion           protein           variation          
boarder           border            breather          broader            
brother           farther           further           operator           
overthrew         overthrow         overture          porter             
portray           prettier           
burlap             
barrels           broils            burials           fearless           
furlough          overlook          overrules         paralyze           
pearls            perilous           
overruled         prelude            
parallel           
overwhelm         praline            
broiler           parlor            prowler            
appearance        appearing         barns             bearing            
boring            borrowing         brainwash         brains             
branch            brewing           bring             brink              
bronze            brooms            brownies          browns             
brunch            burns             burying           fairness           
farmhouse         farms             fearing           ferns              
firing            firms             forms             frames             
freeing           frenzy            fringe            frowns             
frying            furnace           furnish           offering           
overruns          peering           pharmacy          pouring            
prance            prank             preying           prince             
promise           prunes            varnish           varying            
 
abhorrent         apparent          apprehend         barmaid            
brandy            brand             brunette          brunet             

 
SPELL PERFECT<tm>   Dictionary  Page: 37



 
SPELL PERFECT<tm>   Dictionary  Page: 37
 
burned            burnout           burnt             fahrenheit         
farmed            forehand          format            formed             
framed            friend            front             hibernate          
paranoid          parent            permit            primate            
print             promote           pronto            pyramid            
 
firmly            formally          formal            formula            
 
ferryman          fireman           firemen           foreman            
premium           pronoun            
burner            evermore          farmer            former             
premiere          primary           primer             
barriers          overwork          prairies          prayers            
uproars            
forward           overheard         priority           
firearm           forearm           forewarn           
coffeepot          
capable           cupful             
specify            
cupcake           exposes           keepsake          savages            
spacious          speaks            species           speeches           
spikes             
aspect            asphyxiate        capacity          copycat            
expect            exposed           safest            spiked             
suffocate         supposed           
capsule           cubical           cubicle           especially         
special            
spoken             
exposure          speaker            
captive            
accepts           cavities          exhibits          gifts              
houseboats        sabotage          safeties          shifts             
spades            speeds            spits             spots              
 
accepted          expedite          gifted            shifted            
spotted           subdued            
capital           capitol           hospital          softly             
spatial           speedily          subtle            swiftly            
 
captain           caption           chieftain         exhibition         
occupation        soften             
cafeteria         captor            capture           chapter            
sifter            software          spider             
cables            couples           jobless           shapeless          
shovels           shuffles          spells            spills             
splash            spoils            supplies           
asphalt           copilot           expelled          explode            
exploit           shoveled          shuffled          spelled            
spilled           split             spoiled           supplied           
 
civilian          explain           sublime            
explore           speller           spoiler           supplier           
 
achieving         cabins            chopping          coffins            
coping            copying           coupons           espionage          
expense           giving            keeping           keypunch           
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occupancy         occupying         saving            shaping            
shaving           shipping          shopping          shoving            
sipping           sobbing           spank             spawns             
spins             sponge            spongy            spying             
sweeping          zipping            
cabinet           expand            expend            husband            
occupant          seventh           shipmate          spanned            
spawned           spend             spent             spooned            
submit             
juvenile          spinal             
sophomore         souvenir          spinner            
suburb            superb             
coverage          covers            expires           express            
keepers           saviors           savors            shivers            
spares            spark             suffers           suffrage           
suppress          whispers          zippers            
aspired           cooperate         covered           covert             
expert            expired           export            jeopardy           
keyboard          oxford            separate          severed            
severity          shipyard          spared            spirit             
sporty            sport             sprayed           spread             
sprout            spurt             suffered          support            
whispered         zippered           
several           severely          spiral             
aspirin           cavern            chaperon          govern             
sprain            supreme            
superior           
cookbook          escapes           gossips           jukebox            
scabs             scoops            skips              
escapade          escaped           excavate          except             
scooped           skipped            
accessible        gospel            sociable          sociably           
 
saxophone          
housekeeper       skipper            
checkup           excessive         kickoff            
checks            cheesecake        excesses          excuses            
jackass           jockeys           jocks             kicks              
sacks             shocks            socks             squeaks            
squeezes          sucks             zigzag             
cascade           casket            checked           excused            
exquisite         jacket            kicked            sacked             
shocked           socked            socket            squashed           
squeezed          sucked            suggest            
quickly           quizzical         sickly            suckle             
 
caucasian         chicken           succession         
kicker            quicker           sucker             
executive         exhaustive        justify            
acoustic          associates        cactus            cassettes          
chastise          coasts            costs             ecstasy            
ejects            exceeds           excites           executes           
exhausts          exists            ghosts            guests             
housecoats        justice           scouts            sights             
skates            sketch            skids             societies          
squads             
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acquitted         assisted          associated        custody            
exceeded          excited           executed          exhausted          
sighted           sixtieth          skidded           squatted           
succeeded          
acquittal         castle            coastal           costly             
exactly           ghastly           justly            schedule           
suicidal           
accusation        accustom          association       costume            
custom            ejection          execution         exhaustion         
question          section           sixteen           suction            
sustain           system             
gesture           scatter           sector            sister             
skater             
scallop           scalp              
cyclic            excels            giggles           goggles            
heckles           icicles           juggles           scales             
schoolhouse       schools           sequels           skills             
skulls            socialize         sociology          
casualty          chocolate         escalate          esculate           
exclude           juggled           scaled            scald              
schooled          scold             seclude           sexuality          
skilled           skillet           washcloth          
exclaim           gasoline           
juggler           scholar           secular            
signify            
accusing          asking            assassins         assessing          
casing            causing           chasing           choking            
choosing          cooking           cousins           cushions           
exchange          gagging           gazing            gushing            
joking            occasions         sagging           saucing            
scans             scenes            scenic            schemes            
science           seasons           seeking           seizing            
sequence          sessions          shaking           signs              
sizing            soaking            
acquaint          ascend            ascent            assassinate        
assigned          coconut           cushioned         scanned            
scant             scent             schemed           seasoned           
second            signed            skinned           squint             
 
guacamole         occasionally      occasional        seasonal           
signal             
cashmere          scanner           scenario          scenery            
schemer            
geography         scarf             scrape            scrap              
scribe            scrub              
accessories       cashiers          cigars            joggers            
jokers            scarce            scares            scars              
scorch            scores            scours            screws             
secrecy           secures           seekers           seizures           
whiskers           
acquired          cigarette         escort            exaggerate         
scared            scarred           scored            scurried           
secrete           secret            secured           security           
skirt             squared           squirt            sugared            
 
casserole         scroll            securely           
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saccharin         scorn             scrawny           scream             
screen            squirm             
scorer             
guidebook         staffs            steps             stops              
 
activate          activity          codified          stabbed            
staffed           stepped           stopped           stubbed            
stuffed           stupid             
actively          equitable         quotable          satiable           
stable            staple            steeple           stifle             
suitable          wasteful          wistful            
stiffen            
october           stiffer           stopper            
ketchup           satisfy            
cottages          hostages          judges            judicious          
stack             stages            sticky            stick              
stocky            stock             stuck             suitcase           
 
cutest            gadget            judged            saddest            
sadist            sawdust           seduced           southeast          
southwest         staged             
cautiously        cuticle           judicial          satchel            
 
citizen           egotism           godson            kitchen            
octagon           sadism             
catcher           category          judiciary         stagger            
 
sedative           
aesthetic         cadets            estates           hesitates          
states            static            status            stitch             
studies           studious          studios            
agitated          sedated           statewide         stated             
statute           studied            
steadily           
agitation         citation          hesitation        quotation          
sedation          situation         stadium           station            
 
stature           stutter            
catalogue         catholic          gutless           hustles            
saddles           settles           styles            stylish            
weightless        whistles           
coddled           cuddled           hostility         saddled            
satellite         settled           stalled           styled             
whistled           
guideline         stolen            waistline          
settler            
kidnap            stamp             stump              
academies         academic          acting            actions            
astonish          cautions          ceding            citing             
coding            cutting           equations         getting            
goodness          guidance          guiding           hosting            
kidding           kidneys           kittens           quitting           
quoting           sadness           satanic           seating            
setting           shading           shedding          shooting           
shutting          siding            sitting           sodding            
soothing          stains            staying           stems              
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sting             stink             stomach           stung              
stuns             swatting          sweating          sweetness          
wasting            
accident          cautioned         eighteenth        estimate           
extend            extent            hesitant          quotient           
saddened          stained           stand             stunned            
stunt              
suddenly           
auctioneer        sweetener          
starve            stirrup           strap             strife             
stripe            strive            strip              
actors            actress           ashtrays          cheaters           
citrus            extras            gathers           historic           
jitters           oysters           shatters          shutters           
stairs            starch            stares            stark              
stars             stereos           stirs             storage            
storehouse        stores            stories           streak             
stress            strike            stroke            sutures            
 
eastward          extort            gathered          saturate           
saturday          shattered         stared            starred            
start             steward           stirred           stored             
strait            street            stride            sturdy             
sweetheart        westward          yesterday          
southerly         stairwell         sterile           stroll             
 
eastern           extreme           eyestrain         historian          
southern          stern             stormy            storm              
strain            stream            western            
caterer           exterior          yesteryear         
calves            claps             cleavage          clubhouse          
clubs             collapse          eclipse           gloves             
jellyfish         qualifies         salvage           salves             
selfish           selves            shellfish         shelves            
slabs             slaps             slaves            sleeps             
sleeves           slips             slobs             slopes             
solves             
clapped           clubbed           qualified         sailboat           
slapped           slept             slipped           sloped             
solved             
globally          global            gullible          soluble            
syllable           
cellophane        xylophone          
caliber           clever            golfer            silver             
slavery           sleeper           slippery          sliver             
slobber            
classify           
celsius           clashes           classes           classic            
clock             closes            colleagues        colleges           
eyeglasses        galaxies          galoshes          glasses            
slack             slices            slick             slushes            
 
closed            closet            collect           highlight          
jolliest          select            slashed           sliced             
slight            solicit            
closely           colossal          glacial           jealously          
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collision         cologne           glaucoma          silicon            
slogan             
closer            closure           glacier           glassware          
glossary           
assaults          childish          clothes           cloths             
clots             clouds            clutch            colds              
households        isolates          kilowatts         qualities          
salads            salutes           shields           sleds              
slides             
assaulted         childhood         clothed           clouded            
collided          exhaulted         isolated          salted             
saluted           shielded          slated            slided             
solitude           
coldly            solidly            
coalition         exhalation        gelatin           gladden            
golden            isolation         seldom            shouldn            
solution           
culture           glider            salutary          shelter            
shoulder          solder            soldier           solitary           
 
clamp             cleanup           climb             slump              
 
calling           ceiling           challenge         chilling           
claims            cleanse           cleans            climax             
clinic            clowns            clumsy            colonies           
cooling           exhaling          gallons           glance             
glowing           jailing           killing           qualms             
sailing           sealing           selling           silence            
slams             slang             slaying           sling              
slowing           swallowing        swelling          weakling           
 
assailant         calmed            claimed           cleaned            
client            climate           coolant           gland              
highland          island            silent            slammed            
slant              
calmly            colonel           colonial           
column            salmon            solemn             
cleaner           glamour            
clarify           glorify            
callers           calories          caloric           clears             
clergy            clerk             colors            coolers            
galleries         glorious          jewelers          killers            
sailors           salaries          slurs              
accelerate        clarity           cleared           colored            
salaried          slurred            
clearly            
clearer            
xenophobia         
campus            camps             canvass           combs              
compass           compose           confess           confuse            
jumps             knives            snobbish          swamps             
 
combat            compete           compute           confetti           
confide           exempt            johnboat          kneepad            
knifed            snapped           somebody          swamped            
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sympathy           
assemble          assembly          compel            compile            
comply            example           gamble            jumble             
sample            shameful          simple            simply             
symbol             
accompany         champion          combine           company            
confine           symphony           
camper            chamber           compare           confer             
gunfire           jamboree          sniper             
conceive          kneecap            
agencies          census            chances           changes            
chunks            comics            concise           gangs              
gimmick           kings             knack             knock              
senses            sensuous          sings             sinks              
smack             smokes            snack             snags              
snakes            sneaks            sneezes           songs              
synagogue          
against           agonized          changed           coincide           
concede           conked            connect           gunshot            
knight            sensed            smashed           smoked             
snagged           sneezed           weeknight          
cancel            chemically        chemical          comical            
conceal           console           council           counsel            
cynical           jungle            sensually         sensual            
shingle           single            sinkhole          smuggle            
snuggle            
commission        consume           sanguine          sunken             
 
cancer            censor            censure           chancre            
concur            conjure           connoisseur       conquer            
junker            sensory           sincere           singer             
smoker             
accents           accounts          agents            cents              
comatose          comedies          committees        commutes           
counties          counts            genetic           giants             
joints            kinds             kneads            knits              
knots             saints            sandwich          sands              
sanitize          sends             smudge            sounds             
sundays           syntax            weekends           
accommodate       accounted         assented          candid             
chanted           committed         commodity         commuted           
counted           ignited           jointed           knitted            
knotted           quantity          sounded            
candle            essentially       essential         gentle             
jointly           kindly            sandal            smoothly           
 
canteen           comedian          commotion         condone            
contain           continue          ignition           
asymmetry         cemetery          center            century            
commuter          counter           country           gender             
geometry          janitor           sanitary          saunter            
senator           sender            smother            
channels          kennels           kneels            seamless           
shameless         smells            smiles             
accumulate        assimilate        channeled         kneeled            
knelt             senility          simulate          smiled             
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similar           smaller            
assuming          awakening         canoeing          cinemas            
coming            commence          cunning           economies          
economize         economic          examines          gaining            
gnawing           jamming           joining           knowing            
shaming           shining           snowing           summing            
sunning           swimming          weakening          
cement            command           commend           comment            
community         examined          summoned           
commonly          communal           
cinnamon          communion         synonym            
examiner           
cameras           commerce          generic           generous           
ignores           juniors           seniors           simmers            
snores            summarize         sunrise            
generate          ignored           seniority         smart              
smeared           snared            snored            snort              
 
generally         general           snarl              
survive            
corpse            corps             craves            creeps             
crevasse          crevice           crops             curbs              
garbage           grapes            graphic           graves             
grieves           grips             gropes            groupies           
groups            serves            service           surface            
surpass            
acrobat           aggravate         carpet            corrupt            
crafty            craft             craved            crept              
cropped           crypt             curbed            curved             
grabbed           graft             gravity           kraft              
served            surveyed          swerved            
agreeable         carefully         careful           cheerfully         
cheerful          cripple           gravel            sharply            
shrivel            
carbon            sharpen            
carefree          carryover         crowbar           shrubbery          
surfer            surveyor           
aggressive        crispy            crisp             crucify            
grasp             kerchief           
charges           churches          circus            corsage            
courageous        courses           crack             crises             
crisis            crock             crooks            crosses            
cruises           crushes           exercise          exorcise           
garages           gorgeous          gracious          jerks              
jerseys           quirks            searches          sharks             
sources            
charged           circuit           coerced           correct            
crashed           creased           crest             crochet            
crooked           crossed           crusade           crust              
curiosity         cursed            grazed            greased            
searched          shrugged          surged             
carousel          charcoal          circle            crucial            
curiously         gargle            seriously          
aggression        charisma          corrosion         gruesome           
kerosene          surgeon            
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aggressor         coarser           cruiser           grocery            
grocer            surgery            
assertive         certify           creative           
accords           carats            cardiac           cards              
carrots           carts             charades          charts             
cords             courteous         courthouse        courts             
crates            creates           critique          critic             
crowds            crutch            grades            greets             
grids             grudge            guards            hazardous          
hazards           karats            quartz            shirts             
shortage          shorts            sorts              
assorted          corroded          created           credit             
crowded           graduate          grated            gratuity           
greeted           guarded           quartet           shorted            
shredded          sordid            sorted             
accurately        awkwardly         cartel            cordially          
cordial           cowardly          crudely           gradually          
gradual           greatly           griddle           shortly            
 
assertion         cartoon           carton            certain            
creation          crouton           curtain           garden             
guardian          sardine           shorten            
charter           corridor          creator           creature           
criteria          curator           garter            grater             
greater           quarter           shorter           shredder           
 
careless          curls             garlic            girlish            
girls             guerillas         guerrillas        serials            
 
carload           correlate         crawled           cruelty            
 
sirloin            
cramp             crumb             grownup           grumpy             
shrimp             
acorns            agreeing          aquariums         assurance          
assuring          caring            carrying          charms             
cheering          chronic           cranes            crimes             
crowns            crying            garnish           germs              
grains            grams             greenhouse        grimace            
grins             groans            grooms            growing            
jarring           jeering           journeys          occurrence         
occurring         searing           sharing           showrooms          
shrank            shrink            sirens            sourness           
surmise           swarms            swearing          syringe            
 
coherent          crammed           cremate           current            
garnet            gourmet           granite           grand              
grant             grenade           greyhound         grind              
ground            guarantee         serenade          serenity           
surround           
caramel           carmel            granule           journal            
kernel            serenely           
ceremony          chairman          chairmen          chairwoman         
crewman            
corner            coronary          coroner           creamer            
grammar           greenery          greener            
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careers           carriers          jurors             
autopsies         devices           topics             
advised           advocate          defect            deficit            
defused           depict            deposit           devised            
outpost            
dubiously         typically         typical            
diffusion         division           
adviser           advisory           
adopts            debates           debits            debts              
debuts            defeats           depots            depths             
deputies          deviates          devotes           diabetes           
divides           doubts            outfits            
adopted           debated           defeated          deviated           
devoted           divided           doubted            
adoption          deviation         devotion           
adaptor           divider            
develop            
doubles           duplex            topless            
default           deflate           deplete           deployed           
doubled           outfield          tablet            toppled            
 
diploma            
advance           deafness          defense           defiance           
defines           defying           diving            headphones         
taping            tapping           tipping           topping            
 
advent            defend            defiant           defined            
definite          depend            headband           
adverb            deprive            
adverse           daybreak          debris            depress            
devours           diapers           differs           diverse            
divers            divorcee          divorce           outbreak           
 
deferred          depart            deport             
tavern             
despise           disobeys          dispose            
deceived          despite           dispute           tugboat            
 
dispel            display           educable          taxable            
watchful           
teaspoon           
decipher          despair           disappear         taxpayer           
whatsoever         
decisive          taxicab            
attacks           desks             discuss           diseases           
disguise          disks             docks             ducks              
hotcakes          tacks             tasks             woodchuck          
 
adjust            attacked          deceased          digest             
diseased          dissect           docked            ducked             
hitchhiked        ticket            toughest          tucked             
 
tackle            tickle             
decision          design            dissuasion        thicken            
 
attacker          disagree          dishwasher        hitchhiker         
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addictive         testify            
addicts           autistic          decades           decides            
digits            educates          tastes            tests              
thoughts          tights            toasts            twists             
watchdog           
addicted          decided           dictate           dusted             
tasted            tested            twisted            
adequately        digital           dishtowel         teakettle          
textile           tightly            
addiction         destiny           diction           education          
taxation          tighten           touchdown          
daughter          destroy           doctor            taster             
tester            texture           tighter           toaster            
together           
dissolve          itself             
decals            dislike           tassels            
desolate           
disloyal           
decline            
declare           weedkiller         
dignify            
adhesions         decency           diagnose          dismiss            
dozens            dozing            edging            etching            
hatching          outgoing          tagging           taking             
taxing            teaching          teasing           technique          
tokens            touching          tugging           watching           
 
decent            dignity           dismayed          dissent            
doughnut          thousand           
decimal           dismal             
dishonor           
autograph         deserve           disrobe            
decrease          decrees           degrees           desires            
takers            teachers          thesaurus         tigers             
tweezers           
decorate          desert            desired           dessert            
 
adjourn           diagram           disarm             
additives          
detaches          hotdogs            
dedicate          deduced           deduct            detect             
dodged             
attitudes          
outdated           
details           tattles           titles            totals             
 
detailed          tattled           titled            totaled            
 
deadline           
deadlier          toddler            
additions         auditions         dating            detains            
editing           editions          tetanus            
detained          detonate           
additional         
auditors          deodorize         editors           headwaiters        
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outdoors          theaters          tutors            withdraws          
 
deterred           
editorial         tutorial          withdrawal         
auditorium        daydream          withdrawn          
televise           
telepathy         twelfth            
telephone          
delivery          deliver            
delicacy          delicious         dialogues         ideologies         
idolizes          italicize         italics           outlooks           
talks             utilizes          wedlock            
daylight          delegate          delicate          delight            
dialect           headlight         idealist          outlast            
tailgate          taillight         talked            twilight           
 
delusion           
talker             
adults            athletes          athletic          deletes            
dilates           dilutes           outlets           tilts              
toilets           utilities         withholds          
deleted           dilated           tilted             
deletion          dilation          telethon           
adultery           
dealing           headlines         outlines          tallying           
telling            
outlined          talent             
dealers           delirious         dollars           tailors            
 
tailored          tolerate           
dumps             thumbs            tombs              
attempt           tempt              
automobile        downfall          temple            thimble            
tinfoil           tumble             
dampen             
downpour          tamper            temper             
township           
damages           dances            headings          outings            
tanks             thanks            things            thinks             
tongues           tongs             witnesses          
damaged           danced            dynasty           tensed             
tonight           utmost            wednesday         witnessed          
 
dangle            densely           ethnically        tangle             
tingle            tinkle            tonsil            utensil            
 
admission         dungeon           tension            
dancer            danger            dinosaur          tanker             
teenager           
attentive         automotive        identify           
admits            attends           authentic         automatic          
dents             donates           tends              
admitted          attended          automated         demoted            
donated           identity          twentieth          
dental            timidly            
addendum          attention         automation        demotion           
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donation          downtown          tendon             
denture           diameter          tender            thunder            
tundra             
demolish          denials            
demons            denying           diminish          dimming            
dining            dominoes          doneness          dynamic            
taming            tanning           timing            tuning             
 
adamant           demand            diamond           dominate           
dynamite          tenant             
admires           diners            dinners           teamwork           
tumors             
admired           demerit           downward           
admiral            
admirer           itinerary          
drapes            drips             drives            drops              
droves            tariffs           terrifies         terrific           
thrives           traffic           traps             tribes             
trips             troops            trophies          tropic             
 
attribute         derived           draft             draped             
drift             dripped           dropout           dropped            
terrified         thrifty           thrift            thrived            
trapped           tribute           tripod             
adorable          doorbell          dribble           durable            
tearful           terrible          terribly          travel             
tribal            triple            trivial           trouble            
waterfall          
driven             
drapery           driver            dropper           eyedropper         
therefore         trooper           waterpower         
addresses         atrocious         dresses           drugs              
outrageous        traces            track             tragic             
tricky            trick             truck             turkeys            
turquoise         waitresses         
atrocity          attract           authorized        direct             
dragged           dressed           driest            drought            
drugged           dryest            outraged          outright           
target            thirsty           thirst            throughout         
thrust            thursday          tourist           traced             
tract             tragedy           trashed           trustee            
trust              
drizzle           thoroughly         
darken            hydrogen          threesome         tourism            
treason            
dresser           tracer            treasure          treasury           
trigger            
authorities       darts             dreads            dredge             
tardies           tarts             thirds            threads            
threats           throats           towards           trades             
traits            treads            treaties          treats             
trots             truths             
thirtieth         traded            treated           trotted            
 
outwardly          
adoration         duration          thirteen          threaten           
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dirtier           tartar            territory         torture            
trader            traitor            
truelove           
drills            hydraulic         thrills           trails             
trials             
drilled            
trillion           
thriller          trailer            
tramp             triumph            
adhering          adoring           attorneys         daring             
darns             drainage          drank             drawing            
dreams            drink             drunk             drying             
during            tarnish           tearing           terms              
thermos           thorns            throwing          touring            
towering          trains            trance            trench             
truancy           trunk             trying            turns              
 
doormat           dreamed           dreamt            eternity           
hydrant           termite           trained           trend              
trinity           turned            turnout            
eternally         eternal           thermal           turmoil            
 
doorman           weatherman         
dreamer           trainer           tremor             
drawers           dryers            terrorize          
alphabet          lifeboat           
helpful           lovable           loveable           
wallpaper          
elapsed           lapsed            lobbyist           
alleviates        lifts              
alleviated        elevated          levitate          lifted             
 
elevation         halftime          lifetime           
elevator          lavatory           
helpless          labels            levels            lifeless           
lifelike          loopholes          
labeled           leaflet           leveled           liability          
oilfield           
albums            eloping           helping           leaving            
living            lobbying          loving             
elephant          eleventh           
helpers           labors            leverage          levers             
livers            lovers             
elaborate         labored           liberate          liberty            
 
liberal            
laborer           library            
eligible          illegible         legible           legibly            
 
algebra            
lacks             licks             locks             luscious           
 
holocaust         lacked            locked             
illogically       illogical         logical           luckily            
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lasagna            
locker             
elective          laxative           
elastic           elects            lasts             lawsuits           
lighthouse        lights            liquids           lists              
 
allocated         elected           lasted            lighted            
liquidate         listed            located            
allegedly         illicitly         lastly            lightly            
 
allegation        allocation        election          ligation           
listen            location           
alligator         laughter          lecture           lighter            
luster             
alcoholic         legalize          locals             
legality           
wholesaler         
allegiance        elegance          illusions         lacing             
lashing           laughing          leaking           leasing            
lessons           licence           licensee          license            
likeness          liking            looking           losing             
lozenge           walking           welcomes           
aligned           elegant           eloquent          hallucinate        
legend            welcomed           
lasers            liqueurs          liquors           losers             
luxurious          
leisurely          
legroom           lukewarm           
healthful          
ledges            lodges             
eldest            latest            litigate          oldest             
 
ledger             
altitude          latitude           
wildlife           
ladles            ladylike           
alluding          eluding           halting           holding            
leading           letting           looting           loudness           
yielding           
latent            ultimate           
alters            elders            ladders           lathers            
leaders           letters           liters            litters            
liturgy            
altered           illiterate        lettered          letterhead         
literate          littered           
elderly           lateral           literally         literal            
 
literary          ulterior           
lollipop           
lilacs             
lamps             limbs             limps             lumps              
 
limbed            limpid            lumped             
lampoon            
lumber             
alliances         illnesses         language          links              

 
SPELL PERFECT<tm>   Dictionary  Page: 52



 
SPELL PERFECT<tm>   Dictionary  Page: 52
 
longs             lounges           lunches            
almighty          almost            elongate          launched           
lengthy           length            linked             
willingly          
linguine          lonesome          luncheon           
lawmaker          lingerie          longer             
helmets           lands             lends             limits             
walnuts            
alienated         landed            limited            
launder           laundry           lender             
almanac           alumnus           lenience          leniency           
linens            lining            loaning            
ailment           almond            element           eliminate          
illuminate        lament            laminate          lemonade           
lenient            
aluminum           
liners            loaners            
allergies         allergic          lurks             lyrics             
 
largely            
larger             
alerted            
laurels            
alarms            alluring          hollering         learns             
leering           lowering           
learned            
amphibious         
movable           moveable           
amphibian          
ambiguous         embassies         emphasize         emphasis           
henpeck           invoices          invokes           unpack             
 
ambushed          impact            imposed           infect             
invest            invoked           navigate          unbiased           
 
unofficial         
envision          infusion          invasion          napkin             
 
imposer            
innovative         
ambitious         empathize         emphatic          empties            
inhibits          invades           invites            
amputate          emptied           impeded           innovated          
invaded           invited            
nuptial            
ambition          inhibition        innovation        unbutton           
 
inhibitor         innovator         invader            
amplify           envelope          envelop           involve            
 
anyplace          employees         employs           enables            
immobilize        implies           impulse           mobilize           
nebulous          nipples           novels            unplug             
 
employed          enabled           implied           impolite           
inability         inflate           invalid           mobility           
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nobility          novelty           unfold            unveiled           
 
embalm            emblem             
employer          implore           muffler            
ambiance          infamous          infancy           mopping            
moving            muffins           napping           unhappiness        
 
impound           infant            infinite          infinity           
invent             
improve            
embargo           embarrass         embark            embrace            
empires           enforce           impairs           impress            
infers            inverse           umpires           universe           
 
hampered          import            impurity          inferred           
invert            onboard            
imperial          umbrella          unfairly           
inform            newborn           unborn            uniform            
 
emperor           inferior           
misbehave          
mishaps            
incubate          misfit            unzipped           
amicable          enjoyable         misspell           
megaphone          
hangover          hemisphere        inspire           misfire            
neighbor          uncover            
mischief           
masks             massages          messages          misuses            
mocks             necks              
anguished         engaged           incest            inject             
inquest           insect            insight           insist             
mascot            masked            misquote          mosquito           
necessity         necktie           nicest            unjust             
youngest           
anxiously         homosexual        magical           muscle             
musical           nickel             
incision          insignia          magazine          magician           
moccasin          musician           
insecure          mascara           massacre          miscarry           
necessary         unnecessary       unscrew            
inactive          negative           
anesthesia        anxieties         enacts            insides            
mistake           mists             mustache          mystique           
nests             nights             
anecdote          instead           nauseated         negotiate          
 
install           instill           mostly            nightly            
ungodly            
annexation        moisten           nicotine          nighttime          
 
hamster           master            mister            mixture            
moisture          mystery            
himself           myself             
angels            angles            ankles            enclose            
english           measles           missiles          negligee           
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enchilada         immaculate        include           inoculate          
insulate          insult            mislead           misled             
unclothe          unglued            
incline           moslem             
nuclear           unclear            
magnify           unsnap             
amazing           amusing           engines           enjoying           
hanging           imagines          inasmuch          incense            
inching           incomes           ingenius          innocence          
insomuch          machines          making            maximize           
mechanic          missing           missions          museums            
nagging           nuisance          ongoing           uniqueness         
unsung             
ancient           homogeneity       imagined          ingenuity          
innocent          insanity          insinuate         magnet             
unassumed         unkind             
hangnail          maximal            
insomnia          maximum           newsman           uncommon           
unknown            
engineer          imaginary         machinery         masonry            
newcomer           
engrave           microwave          
anchors           answers           encourage         inaccuracy         
increase          injures           injuries          inquiries          
insures           majors            makers            measures           
negroes           uncork             
angered           answered          emigrate          immigrate          
inaccurate        inaugurate        incurred          injured            
inquired          insert            insured           majority           
measured          migrate           misread            
angrily           inaugural         mozzarella        newsreel           
 
macaroni          migraine          mushroom          newsroom           
 
angrier           insurer            
handbag           handbook          modifies          motives            
mouthpiece        natives           notebook          notifies           
 
modfied           motivate          notified           
handball          handful           inedible          mouthful           
notable           notably            
windowpane         
endeavor          humidifier         
handcuff          handicap           
antiques          handshake         inadequacy        indexes            
induces           matches           notices           nudges             
 
amethyst          amidst            antiquity         inadequate         
inadquate         indicate          indict            induced            
intact            matched           medicate          midst              
midwest           modesty           modest            noticed            
nudged            unattached        untwist            
medical           mythical          nautical          nutshell           
windowsill         
handsome          medicine           
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medicare          mediocre           
initiative         
imitates          initiates         methods            
antidote          imitated          initiated         meditate           
 
immediately        
imitation         initiation        intuition         midtown            
mutation          notation           
imitator          initiator          
endless           handles           indulge           initials           
medals            metals            models            motels             
needless          needles           noodles            
handled           initialed         mutilate           
anything          emitting          emotions          ending             
handing           hunting           intense           intimacy           
mating            meeting           mittens           motions            
nations           nodding           nothing           noting             
notions           omitting          wanting           winding            
wounding           
indent            intend            intent            intimate           
nationwide         
emotional         nationally        national          untimely           
windmill           
antonym           madman             
interview         underpay           
amateurs          endorse           endures           enters             
entourage         entrees           entries           handiwork          
hunters           indoors           intrigue          matters            
mattress          meters            metric            mothers            
motors            network           notarize          notorious          
underage          undergo           undress           wanders            
wonders           wondrous           
endured           entered           handwrite         hundred            
immaturity        intrude           maturity          moderate           
wandered          wondered           
entirely          immaterial        material          motherly           
naturally         natural           neutral            
interim           intern            matron            modern             
 
anterior          interior          underwear          
mailbox            
unlawful           
analogous         analyses          analysis          malicious          
unlock            unlucky            
analyst           enlist            molest            unleashed          
 
unlikely           
analytic          emulates          melts             molds              
newlyweds         omelets           unlatch            
annihilated       melted            unloaded           
emulation         mealtime           
military           
inhaling          millions          nailing           nylons             
unwilling          
homeland          inland             
mailman            
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millionaire        
enlarge            
hymnbook          menopause         mumps              
monopoly          mumble             
maneuver          manpower          member            number             
 
announces         awnings           enhances          innings            
manages           menaces           mimics            winnings           
 
amnesty           animosity         announced         annunciate         
enhanced          enunciate         managed            
immensely         mingle             
mansion            
announcer         manager           manicure           
amends            amounts           anoints           inmates            
mends             minds             mints             minutes            
months            mounts             
amended           amounted          animated          mandate            
minded            mounted           ninetieth          
mantle            mentally          mental            menthol            
monthly            
ammunition        animation         maintain          meantime           
mention           monotone          mountain          nineteen           
noontime           
miniture          monetary          monitor            
animals           manuals           monologue         nameless           
 
anonymous         meaning           minimize          mining             
naming            nominees          unanimous          
eminent           imminent          inanimate         moment             
nominate           
minimal           nominal            
minimum            
homeowners        manners           memoirs           memories           
memorize          miners            minors            monarch            
numerous           
minority           
memorial          mineral            
nerves            nervous            
innervate         unwrapped          
honorable         honorably         marble            marvel             
unravel            
moreover           
ownership          
emerges           energies          energize          marches            
marks             merges            nourishes         nurses             
 
emerged           enraged           enriched          immersed           
marched           marked            market            merged             
nearest           nursed            unrest             
marshal           miracle           morsel             
american          immersion         margin            marijuana          
 
marker            mercury           merger            nursery            
 
inherits          inroads           narrates           
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inherited         narrated           
immortal          marital           martial           mortal             
 
marathon          maritime          martini           meridian           
narration         unwritten          
inheritor         martyr            mortar            mortuary           
murder            narrator          nurture            
enrolls            
emerald           enrolled          immorality         
enormous          marines           marrying          meringue           
mourns            nearing            
inherent          marinate          unarmed           unearned           
 
normally          normal             
murmur             
mirrors            
revives            
revived            
repayable         revival            
refugees          refuses           repossess         revises            
 
harvest           herbicide         rapist            ravaged            
refused           revised           rhapsody           
refusal            
revision           
erruptive          
erupts            hereabouts        orbits            rapids             
rebates           repeats           reputes           whereabouts        
 
erupted           repeated          reputed            
rapidly           reptile            
eruption           
arbiter           hereafter         rupture            
revolve            
arrivals          rebellious        rebels            reflex             
repeals           repels            replace           replica            
replies           reveals           rifles            ripples            
rivals             
airfield          rebuild           rebuilt           repelled           
replied           revealed          revolt            rippled            
ruffled            
airplane          rebellion          
rivalry            
arriving          earphones         hairpins          orphans            
raping            refines           revenge           revenues           
reviewing         ribbons           ripping           robbing            
wrapping           
orphaned          rebound           refined           refund             
reopened           
refinery           
reprieve          rhubarb            
hairbrush         harbors           refers            refresh            
repairs           rephrase          reverse           rivers             
robberies         rubbers            
airport           rebirth           referred          repaired           
report            revert             
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referral           
airborne          reform            refrain            
archives          receives          recipes           warships           
workbook           
receipt           received          reoccupied        respite            
rosebud            
erasable          reusable          workable           
hairspray         horsepower        receiver          recovery           
recover            
horoscope         workshop           
racks             recesses          rejoices          risks              
rocks             wreckage          wrecks             
racist            racket            reject            rejoiced           
request           requisite         rescued           resist             
richest           risked            rocked            rocket             
 
raucously          
recession         resign             
rectify            
arcades           arctic            arrests           erects             
irrigates         reacts            recedes           recites            
rests             righteous         rights            roasts             
 
arrested          irrigated         resided           rested             
roasted            
hairstyle         recital           rightly           wrestle            
 
erection          irrigation        reaction          rectum             
 
reactor           restore           rooster           roster             
 
herself           resolve           yourself           
archeology        hourglass         recalls            
recalled          regulate          result             
recline            
irregular         regular            
arguing           arising           arousing          arrogance          
arsenic           erasing           erosions          horizons           
horsing           hurricanes        organize          organs             
origins           racing            raging            raising            
raking            reaching          reasons           regency            
regions           resumes           rigging           rising             
rushing           urgency           urging            working            
wreaking           
arraigned         arrogant          originate         recent             
resent            resumed           urgent             
arsenal           originally        original          regional           
 
reexamine          
reserve            
erasers           racehorse         razors            recourse           
regress           requires          research          resource           
workers            
orchard           record            recreate          recruit            
recurred          regard            regret            required           
resort             
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heartbeat         ratified           
irritable          
hardship           
earthquake        heartaches        reduces           ridges             
 
airtight          artist            eradicate         reduced            
 
article           radically         radical           ridicule           
 
orthodox          radiates           
irritated          
irritation        radiation         rotation           
hereditary        radiator           
hurdles           rattles           riddles           rituals            
ruthless          worthless          
rattled           retaliate          
artillery          
hoarding          hurting           radiance          raiding            
rating            rations           readiness         reading            
redeems           redness           retains           ridding            
riding            rioting           rooting           rotting            
routines          wording           writing            
hardened          irritant          radiant           retained           
rodent             
irrational        rationally        rationale         routinely          
 
ordinary          retainer           
heartthrob        retrieve          wardrobe           
artwork           orders            readers           retires            
 
ordered           reiterate         retired           retreat            
 
orderly           retrial            
eardrum           return             
relapse           relieves           
airlift           relieved           
reliable          whirlpool          
reliever          rollbar            
realizes          releases          religious          
earliest          realized          relaxed           released           
relocate           
realism           religion           
relative           
relates           royalties          
related           worldwide          
worldly            
relation           
airlines          railing           reliance          relying            
rolling           ruling            yearling           
airliner           
rulers             
railroad           
ramps             removes            
armpit            removed           renovate           
armful            harmful           rainfall          removal            
renewable         rumble             
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arranges          earrings          hearings          oranges            
ranches           ranges            ranks             rings              
rinses             
arranged          earnest           raincoat          ranged             
rinsed             
ironically        wrinkle           wrongly            
ransom             
armchair          ranger             
errands           hermitage         horrendous        remedies           
rents             rounds            warrants           
orientate         oriented          rented             
oriental          remedial          remodel           remotely           
rental             
random            rundown            
rainwater         reindeer           
harmless           
arming            earning           harmonies         harmonious         
harmonize         raining           remains           renewing           
reunions          rhyming           roaming           romance            
ruining           running           warning           yearning           
 
remained          remind            renowned           
remark            rumors            runners            
armored           rumored            
rehearsal          
rewards            
rewarded           
rearrange          
babysits           
babysitting        
bifocals           
popcorn            
biofeedback        
baptizes           
baptisms          baptism            
publicized        publicize          
publications      publication       publicity         published          
 
publicly           
publishing         
bibliographer     bibliographical   bibliographies    bibliography       
publishers        publisher          
populates          
populated          
populating        populations       population         
baffling          bubbling          pavilions         pipelines          
 
popularity         
pavement           
paperback          
favorable         favorably          
beverages         fabrics            
fabricated        paperweight        
fiberglass         
vaporizer          
evaporates        favorites         favoritism         
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vibrated           
evaporation       vibrating          
upbringing        vibrancy           
beforehand        befriends         befriend          boyfriends         
boyfriend         vibrant            
peppermint         
paperwork          
bespectacled       
baseballs          
possibility       visibility         
vocabularies      vocabulary         
bookkeeping       pacifying          
bookkeepers       phosphorous        
passports         passport           
offspring          
backpacks         backpack          pickpocket         
backbone           
backfires         backfire           
backspaces        backspace          
paychecks          
backside          backstage         backstairs        backstop           
backstroke        fascist           packaged           
backgammon        packaging          
backgrounds       background         
basketballs       basketball        objectively       objectives         
objectivity       objective         pocketbooks       pocketbook         
pocketful          
baskets           biscuits          bisects           buckets            
objects           pocketknife       pockets            
bisection         bookstands        bookstand         objection          
 
backtracks        backtrack         bookstores        bookstore          
psychiatrists     psychiatrist      psychiatric       psychiatry         
 
backlog           bicycles          bicyclist         buckles            
pickles           psychologically   psychological     psychologist       
psychology         
buckled           pickled            
backing           focusing          physicians        picking            
 
backhand          fascinated        fascinates        fascinating        
fascination       fascinate          
facsimile          
bickers            
backwards         backward          backyard           
bickering         offscreen          
festivities       festivity         postpaid           
boastful          effectively       festival          positively         
vegetables        vegetable          
effectiveness     postponement      postponed         postpone           
 
postscript         
pesticide          
obstacles         obstacle           
postcard           
factitious        fastidious        fictitious         
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postdate          vegetated          
vegetating        vegetation         
obstetrics         
pastels            
affecting         basting           boasting          busting            
evicting          evictions         factions          fasting            
fighting          oppositions       pasting           positions          
postmaster        vacating          vacations         victimized         
victimize         victims           visiting           
affectionate      bystanders        bystander         obstinate          
 
fictional         vocational         
fastening         postman           pseudonym         vacationing        
vestments         vestment           
postmark           
apostrophe        busdriver         eavesdropper      eavesdrop          
 
abstract          boisterous        boosters          factories          
fighters          fixtures          obstruction       pasteurize         
pastries          picturesque       pictures          posters            
upstairs          victories         victorious        visitors           
 
bystreet          pictured           
pictorial          
pastrami          upstream          vegetarian         
absolved           
visualizing        
booklets          facilities        faculties          
facilitate         
absolutely         
absolution         
boggling          puzzling           
vigilante          
bachelors          
bookmobile        fashionable        
businesses        picnics            
bigamist          pessimistic       pessimist          
businesslike       
businessman       businessmen       businesswoman     businesswomen      
 
pacemaker         passengers        passenger          
bassinets         pageants          peasants           
vaccinated         
efficiently       passionately       
bicentennial      vaccinating       vaccination        
epicenter         hypochondriac     pageantry          
becoming          beginning         upcoming           
basements         basement          figment            
beginners         bookmarkers       bookmark           
absorbs           biographies       observes           
absorbed          absorption        observations      observation        
observed           
absorbent         observance        observant         observing          
 
biographer        observers         observer           
vicariously       vigorously         
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hypocritical       
figuring           
fisherman         fishermen          
feedback           
footprint          
bedspreads        bedspread          
buttocks           
footsteps         footstep           
budgets            
abducted           
footstool         pedestal           
abduction          
abductor          budgetary         pedestrian         
appetizing        fetching          opticians         photogenic         
 
batsman            
photographed      photographer      photographs       photograph         
 
appetizers        bedsores          butchers          patchwork          
 
bodyguards        bodyguard         butchered          
bathtubs           
petitions          
pediatrics        pediatric          
battlefields      battlefield        
battleship         
padlock           pathological      pathologist        
fatalities         
battling          paddling           
butlers            
beatings          epidemics          
optimistic        optimist           
optimism           
footnotes         patients           
evidently         potentially       potential          
bottomless        ophthamologist     
obtaining          
abdominal          
boutonnieres       
bathrobes          
butterflies       butterfly          
bedrock            
bittersweet       futuristic         
bothersome         
patriotism        patriotic          
bedridden         federation         
federalist        patrols            
patrolman         patrolmen         petroleum          
bathrooms         bedrooms          bitterness        featuring          
hypodermic        patronage         patronize         patrons            
patterns           
aftermath         paternity          
paternal           
afternoon         betterment         
veterinarian      veterinary         
afterwards        afterward          
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believable         
fullback          pullback           
bullfight          
epileptic          
bellbottom        bellybutton       velveteen          
fulfills          valuables          
availability      billfold          fulfilled          
fulfillment        
ballplayers       ballplayer         
believing         flipping           
foolproof          
ballparks         ballpark          believers         bloopers           
flavors            
billboards        billboard         bluebird          boulevards         
boulevard          
blueprints        blueprint         flavoring          
pallbearer         
falsification     fellowships       flashback         philosophical      
philosophies       
applicable        flagpole          flexibility       flexible           
 
philosopher        
blackboards       blackboard        blockbuster       flashcube          
 
apologizes        blackjack         blacksmith        blacks             
blocks            flicks            flocks            plucks             
 
biologist         blackouts         blackout          blacktops          
blacktop          blockade          blocked           flicked            
plucked            
biological        blacklist         fullscale          
blacken           blackmail          
flickers           
apologetic        ballistics        flights           plastic            
 
blasted           fluctuate          
affliction        applications      application       obligations        
obligation         
applicators       applicator        blister           bolster            
plaster           polyester         upholsters        upholstery         
upholster          
flashlights       flashlight         
policyholders      
folklore           
abolishing        balconies         balking           blazing            
blessing          blossoms          bulging           flashing           
foolishness       placing           plaguing          pleasing           
policing           
applicants        applicant         blossomed         pleasantly         
pleasant           
policeman         policewoman        
bleachers         bluegrass         plagiarism        plagiarize         
villagers          
beleaguered       blizzard           
belligerence      belligerent       flagrant          playground         
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boldface           
flatfooted         
bulletproof       platforms         platform           
pledges           politics           
bloodshot         fledged           pledged           valedictorian      
 
politically       political          
pledging          politicians       politician         
belatedly          
flotation         validation         
floodlights       floodlight         
belittled          
belittling        bloodline          
bloodmobile        
affiliations      balding           bleeding          buildings          
building          bulletins         evaluating        evaluations        
fielding          floating          flooding          folding            
pelting           plating           pleading          plotting           
politeness        polluting         vaulting          violating          
violations         
bloodhound        flattened          
evolutionary       
boulders          builders          filters           folders            
poltergeist        
filtration         
bilateral          
bewildering        
flammable          
flamboyant        plumbing           
plumber            
appliances        balances          belongs           blanks             
blemishes         feelings           
balanced          balloonist        belonged          blankets           
blanket           filmstrip         flinched          flunked            
wavelength         
bilingual          
balancing         belongings        belonging          
blinker           plunger            
blindfold         plaintiffs        plaintiff         plentiful          
 
blends            planets           plants             
plantation        planted            
blindly           bluntly           violently          
blindness         planting          valentine          
blenders          blender           blunders          blunder            
planetarium       voluntarily       voluntary         volunteered        
volunteers        volunteer          
blameless          
blaming           blooming          filming           flamingo           
flaming           planning           
vulnerability     vulnerable         
billionaires      planners           
flowerpot          
floorboard         
fluorescent        
florists          florist           playwright         
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billiards         flirts             
flirtation         
flirting           
pluralism          
ballerinas        blaring            
benefactors       benefactor         
beneficially      beneficial        bombshell          
pumpkin            
beneficiaries     beneficiary        
benefits           
benefited          
bumblebee          
fumbles           pimples            
fumbled           pamphlet           
benevolent         
bombing           bumping            
pinpoint           
bumpers            
bombarding        bombard            
bankbook           
evincible         fanciful          punishable         
pancakes           
panicked           
panicking          
banquets          euphemistic        
fumigated         punctuation       punctuate          
punctual           
functionary       functional        functioning       functions          
function           
pinstripe         punctured         punctures         puncturing         
puncture           
pencils            
binoculars        binocular         painkiller         
avenging          banking           bouncing          finishing          
pensions          punching          vengeance          
pungent            
punishment         
bankruptcy        bankrupt          fingerprints      fingerprint        
phonograph         
bankers           bouncers          fingers            
bankroll           
fingernails       fingernail         
bountiful         eventful           
paintbrush         
bandages          fanatics          fantasies         fantasize          
 
appendicitis      bandaged          bandstands        bandstand          
fantastic         pantsuit          vindicate         vindictively       
vindictive         
bandaging         bandwagon         bondsman          hypnotism          
pentagon           
foundations       foundation         
bundles           pointless         vandalism         vandalize          
 
bundled           ventilated        ventilating       ventilation        
ventilate          
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pendulum           
abundance         appointing        bending           binding            
bonding           findings          finding           fondness           
founding          fountains         funding           offending          
paintings         painting          pending           pointing           
pounding           
abandoned         abundant          pendants          pendant            
penitentiary       
appointments      appointment       fundamentalist    fundamentals       
fundamental       pantomime          
penatrable         
binders           boundaries        fenders           founders           
fundraiser        fundraising       pointers          vendors            
 
penetrates        penetration       penetrate         ventured           
 
ventriloquist      
venturing          
finalists         finalist          panelist           
penalties          
paneling           
familiarize        
familiarities     familiarity        
evenings          finances          happenings        openings           
 
feminists         feminist          financed           
financially       financial         peninsula          
feminism          financing          
opponents         payments          pennants           
penmanship         
phenomenal         
phenomenons       phenomenon         
funerals           
pioneering         
abnormalities     abnormally        abnormal           
overpopulate      probability       probable          probably           
verifiable         
pervasive          
bareback          briefcases        briefcase         professes          
proposes          provokes          purposes           
barbecued         firefighters      firefighter       firefighting       
perfectionist     perfection        perfectly         perfect            
prepositional     preposition       preposterous      proposed           
proposition       provocation       provocative       provoked           
verification       
previously        profusely         proposals         proposal           
purposely          
barbecuing        professionally    professionals     professional       
professions       profession        proficiency       propaganda         
proposing         provisional       provisions        provision          
 
professor          
profitability     profitable         
forbids           forfeits          profits           prohibits          
provides           
abbreviated       forfeited         prohibited        provided           
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perpetual         privately          
abbreviating      abbreviations     abbreviation      forbidden          
forbidding        probation         prohibition       providing          
 
forefathers       perpetrator        
everyplace        fireplace         fireplug          frivolous          
perplexed         perplex           prevails          privileged         
privileges        privilege         propels            
propelled          
overflowing       prevailing        prevalent         problems           
problem           propelling         
propeller          
approving         bribing           briefing          probing            
provinces         province          proving           verifying          
 
fervent           preventable       prevented         prevention         
preventive        prevents          prevent           profanity          
profoundly        profound           
fireproof         preferable        proverbial        proverbs           
proverb            
barbaric          barbershops       barbershop        barbers            
overpricing       overprice         paraphrases       paraphrasing       
perversion        perverse          prefers           prepares           
 
appropriated      appropriations    appropriation     appropriate        
overprotective    overprotect       perforated        perforation        
perforate         perverted         pervert           preferred          
preparations      preparation       preparedness      prepared           
proofread         properties        property          proportional       
proportions       proportion        proprietor         
properly           
forefront         forevermore       overbearing       performance        
performed         performer         performing        performs           
perform           preferences       preparing          
breakfast         breakups          overexpose        perceives          
perspectives      perspective       prospecting       prospective        
prospectors       prospects         prospect           
perceived         perception        perceptive        precipitated       
precipitation     precipitous       preoccupation     preoccupied        
preoccuppied       
breakable         forcefully        forceful          forcibly           
forkful            
forgiveness       forgiven          perceiving         
barkeeper         perseverance      persevered        persevering        
persevere         perspiration      perspired         perspires          
perspiring        perspire          prosperity        prosperous         
prospers          prosper            
persuasive        purchasable        
barracks          bricks            purchases          
brackets          bracket           farsighted        forecasters        
forecaster        forecasting       forecasts         forecast           
foresight         overcast          oversight         persectued         
persecuting       persecution       persecutor        persecute          
persistence       persistently      persistent        persisted          
persists          persist           projected         projections        
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projection        projector         projects          project            
prosecuted        prosecutes        prosecuting       prosecution        
prosecutors       prosecutor        prosecute         purchased          
 
bricklayer        freckled          freckles          freckle            
precisely         preschool         prickly            
forsaking         percussion        persuasion        precision          
processional      procession        purchasing         
prescribed        prescribes        prescribing       prescribe          
prescriptions     prescription      processor          
appreciative      forgetful         frightful         frostbite          
hyperactivity     hyperactive       overactive        overstep           
 
appreciates       apricots          breasts           brightest          
forests           forgets           overcautious      parachutes         
parasites         persuades         practically       practical          
practiced         practices         practicing        practice           
prejudices        prejudice         presides          prestige           
proceeds           
appreciated       barricaded        frosted           parachuted         
persuaded         preceded          presided          prostitution       
prostitute         
brightly          versatility       versatile          
appreciating      appreciation      breakdowns        breakdown          
brightens         brighten          brightness        bursting           
firsthand         fraction          friction          frightened         
frighten          frosting          overextend        parachuting        
persuading        precautions       precaution        precedence         
presidency        presidential      presidents        president          
presiding         proceedings       proceeding         
breakthroughs     breakthrough      fractured         fractures          
fracture          freighters        freighter         freshwater         
frustrated        frustrates        frustrating       frustrations       
frustration       frustrate         procedure          
overqualified     overslept          
appraisals        foreclosed        foreclosing       foreclosure        
foreclose         overzealous       priceless         upperclassman      
 
bracelets         bracelet          frugality         preclude           
 
porcelain         proclaimed        proclaims         proclaim           
 
burglaries        burglarize        burglarproof      burglars           
burglary          burglar            
overconfidence    overconfident     personify          
abrasions         appraising        approaching       averaging          
bargains          bracing           bragging          braking            
breaking          browsing          bruising          forcing            
forging           freezing          frequency         freshness          
parking           perching          persons           piercing           
precinct          presence          pressing          presumes           
pricing           prognosis         uprising          versions           
 
approximately     approximated      approximations    approximation      
approximate       frequently        frequent          percentages        
percentage        percentile        percent           presentable        
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presentation      presented         presently         presents           
present           proximity          
personalities     personality       personalizing     personalize        
personally        personal          personnel          
bargaining        fragments         fragment          freshman           
parchment         pregnancy         pregnant           
foreigners        foreigner         freshener         prisoners          
prisoner           
paragraph         preservation      preservative      preserved          
preserves          
berserk           brochures         brokerage         brokers            
bureaucracies     bureaucracy       burgers           firecrackers       
firecracker       freezers          overcharge        pressures          
procrastinates    procrastination   procrastinator    progressed         
progression       progressive       progress           
bureaucratic      bureaucrats       bureaucrat        pressured          
 
fairgrounds       fragrance         fragrant          pressuring         
procurement       programmed        programmer        programming        
programs          program            
fortifications     
fortified          
affordable        birthplace        portable          portfolio          
 
participant       participated      participates      participating      
participation     participate        
aphrodisiac       birdcages         birdcage          birdhouses         
bridges           broadcasters      broadcasted       broadcaster        
broadcasting      broadcasts        broadcast         predecessors       
predecessor       produces           
birdseed          birthstones       birthstone        broadside          
farthest          predictably       predicted         predicting         
predictions       prediction        predicts          predict            
pretext           produced          productions       production         
productivity      productive        products          product            
protected         protecting        protections       protection         
protective        protectors        protects          protect            
protestant        protested         protesting        protests           
protest           verdicts          verdict            
birdcall          particle          particularly      particular         
periodically      pretzel           vertically        vertical           
 
bridesmaids       bridesmaid        forthcoming       partaking          
partisan          predicament       producing          
bridegroom        producers         producer           
prototype          
birthdays         breathtaking       
partitioning      partition          
predator          predetermine       
boardwalk         breathless        fertilizers       fertilizer         
fertilize          
brutality         fertility          
fraudulent         
abortions         braiding          breathing         breeding           
broadens          burdens           everything        fortunes           
freedoms          hypertension      operating         operations         
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pardons           parting           pertains          portions           
proteins           
bartenders        bartender         fortunately       fortunate          
fortuneteller     opportunities     opportunity       pretends           
pretentiously     pretentious       pretend           prudential         
 
operational        
apartments        apartment         broadminded       pertinent          
predominantly     predominant        
birthmarks        birthmark         breadwinner       partnership        
partners          partner            
paratroopers      perturbed          
birthright        boarders          brothers          fortress           
operators         overtures         portrays           
birthrate         brotherhood       portrait          portrayed          
protrudes          
borderline        brotherly         portrayal          
fraternal         fraternities      fraternity        furthermore        
overthrown        overturned        overturn           
prolific           
burlesque         frolicked         paralysis          
everlasting       overlooked        paralyzed          
parallels          
paralleled         
brilliance        overwhelms        prolong            
brilliantly       brilliant         overwhelmed        
overwhelming      parliament        preliminary        
broilers           
overemphasize      
prompted          promptly          prompts           prompt             
 
permeable          
apprehensive      frankfurter       permissible       permissive         
principality      principals        principal         principles         
principle          
appearances       bearings          branches          brings             
franchises        franchise         furnaces          furnishes          
offerings         pharmacies        pharmacist        pranks             
premises          princess          promiscuity       promiscuous        
promises           
brainstorm        bronzed           foremost          frenzied           
overnight         pharmaceutical    promised          pronged            
uppermost          
frankly            
apprehensions     apprehension      brainwashing      bringing           
furnishings       furnishing        permission         
pornographic      pornography       promissory         
affirmative       formidable        primitive          
apprenticed       apprentice        barmaids          barmitzvah         
brandishing       brands            formats           frantically        
frantic           friendships       friendship        friends            
fronts            paramedic         parenthesis       parents            
permits           prints             
apprehended       barehanded        parenthood        permitted          
premeditate       printed           printout          promoted           
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apparently        friendly          frontally         frontal            
parental          prenatal           
formations        formation         permitting        printing           
promotional       promotion          
barometer         frontier          furniture         premature          
printer            
formals           formulas           
formality         formulates        formulate          
burning           farming           forming           pronounced         
pronouncer        pronounces        pronounce         pronouns           
pronunciation     pyromaniac         
ferment           premonition       promenade          
permanent         prominence        prominent          
farmers           framework         primaries          
barnyard           
formerly          primarily          
fireworks         prerequisite       
priorities         
forwarded          
firearms           
capabilities      capability        shipbuilding       
subversion        subversives        
cupboards         cupboard           
specifically      specification     specifies         specific           
 
specified          
safekeeping       specifying         
cupcakes          keepsakes          
capsized          cheapskate        subjected         subjection         
subjective        subject           subsist            
spaciously         
spokesman         spokesmen         spokeswoman        
subscribed        subscribing       subscribe         subscriptions      
 
aspects           expects           sophisticated     sophistication     
spectacles        spectacle         spectacular       subsidized         
subsidize          
expectations      expectation       expected          spectator          
subsided          substituted       substituting      substitution       
substitute        suffocated         
supposedly         
asphyxiation      expectant         expecting         expositions        
exposition        substances        substance         substantially      
substantial       substantively     substantive       suffocating        
suffocation        
expectorant       subsidiaries      subsidiary         
cubicles          specialists       specialist        specialization     
specialized       specializing      specialize        speechless         
 
specialty         speculated        speculates        speculating        
speculations      speculation       speculate          
subcompacts       subcompact         
exposing          savaging          spacing           speaking           
spiking           supposing          
subcommittee      sufficiently      sufficient         
specimen           
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safeguard          
captivated        captivating       captivate         captivity          
speedboat          
acceptability     acceptable        hospitable        softball           
spiteful           
sabotaged          
sabotaging         
expedites          
expedited          
expediting        expeditions       expedition         
capitalistic      capitalism        capitalist        capitalization     
capitalize        hospitalization   hospitalized      hospitalize        
hospitals         spotless           
hospitality        
september          
acceptance        accepting         captains          captions           
exhibitions       expediency        occupations       shifting           
softness          speeding          spitting          spotting           
 
captained         softened           
occupational       
softener           
subtropical        
cafeterias        captures          chapters          speeders           
subtracted        subtracting       subtraction       subtract           
 
captured           
capturing          
explosively       explosives        explosive          
splashes           
civilization      cobblestone       explicit           
explosions        explosion         expulsion         splashing          
 
exploitive         
explodes          exploits           
exploded          exploitation       
exploding         jubilation        splitting          
civilians         expelling         explains          saplings           
sapling           shoveling         shuffling         spelling           
spilling          spoiling          supplying         usefulness         
 
equivalent        explained         explanations      explanation        
explanatory       houseplants       jubilant          splendid           
splendor          splinters         splinter           
explaining        supplements       supplement         
explores          splurge           suppliers          
explorations      exploration       explored           
exploring          
explorers         explorer           
expansive         expensive          
expenses          savings           spanks             
chauvinistic      chauvinist        spanked            
chauvinism        expansion         spanking          submission         
 
keypuncher        sponsored         sponsoring        sponsors           
sponsor            
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expendable         
cabinets          expands           husbands          spends             
 
expanded          expenditures      expenditure       submitted          
 
seventeenth       seventeen         spending          spontaneously      
spontaneous       submitting         
spenders           
juveniles          
spanning          spinning           
achievements      achievement       covenant          equipment          
exponent          shipments         shipment           
submerged         submerging        submerge          submersion         
 
submarines        submarine          
suburbs           superficiality    superficial       supervised         
supervising       supervision       supervisors       supervisory        
supervisor        supervise          
suburban           
expressible        
expresses         sparks             
copyrights        copyright         expressed         supersede          
superstitions     superstitious     superstition      suppressed         
 
sparkled          sparkles          sparkling         sparkle            
 
expressions       expression         
jawbreakers       jawbreaker         
cooperative        
cooperates        expertise         experts           exports            
jeopardized       jeopardizing      jeopardize        keyboards          
separates         sportscar         sportsmanship     sportsman          
sportswear        sports            supports           
cooperated        separated         spirited          supported          
 
separately        spiritual          
aspiration        cooperating       cooperation       copartners         
expiration        exporting         separating        separation         
sporting          spreading         subordinates      subordination      
subordinate       supporting         
supporters        supporter          
coveralls          
sprawled           
aspiring          aspirins          chaperons         covering           
experienced       experiences       experiencing      experience         
expiring          governess         governs           sparing            
spraying          springing         springs           sprinklers         
sprinkled         sprinkler         sprinkling        sprinkle           
spring            sprung            suffering         supremacy          
whispering         
exuberant         sprinter          sprint            superintendent     
supernatural       
experimental      experiments       experiment        governing          
governmental      governments       government         
governorship      governors         governor          supermarkets       
supermarket        

 
SPELL PERFECT<tm>   Dictionary  Page: 75



 
SPELL PERFECT<tm>   Dictionary  Page: 75
 
superiority        
jukeboxes         suspicious         
scapegoat         suspected         suspects          suspect            
 
suspicion          
escapades         sceptic           skeptical         skeptic            
 
excepted           
excavations       excavation        exceptional       exceptions         
exception          
scaffolding       scaffolds         scaffold           
escaping          scavenger         scavenging        scavenge           
skipping          suspenseful       suspension        suspense           
 
suspended         suspends          suspend            
cheeseburger      housekeepers       
exasperation       
checkbooks        checkbook         kickbacks         kickback           
kickoffs           
cockpit           jackpots          jackpot           susceptible        
 
excusable         successfully      successful         
checkpoint         
jackasses          
kickstand         zigzagged          
quicksand         zigzagging         
skyscrapers        
suggestive         
jackets           suggests           
suggested          
cocktails         cocktail          exquisitely        
acquisition       suggesting        suggestions       suggestion         
 
cackles           chuckles           
chuckled           
checking          excusing          kicking           quickness          
shocking          sickness          squeezing         sucking            
 
checkmate          
sickening          
jackrabbits        
checkers          cockroach         kickers           scissors           
 
justifiable       justifiably        
executives        justification     justifies          
justified          
excitable          
justifying         
acoustics         joysticks         justices           
chastised          
sightseeing        
sightseers         
ecstatic           
custodial          
custodian          
schedules          
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jostled           scheduled          
coastline         scheduling         
questionable       
accusations       assistance        associating       associations       
costing           costumes          customize         customs            
exceedingly       exceeding         exciting          executing          
existence         existing          justness          questions          
scouting          sections          skating           succeeding         
systems            
accustomed        assistants        assistant         questioned         
sixteenth         sustained         systematically     
sectional          
excitement         
customarily       customary         customers         customer           
questionnaires    questionnaire      
gestures          scatters          scooters          sectors            
sisters            
gestured          ghostwriter       scattered          
gesturing         highstrung        scattering        squadrons          
squadron           
scallops          scalps            schoolbooks        
sculptor          sculptured        sculpture          
skillfully        skillful           
exclusive          
cyclists          cyclist           gaslight          scholastically     
scholastic        socialists        socialist         socialized         
 
seclusion         socialism          
casualties        escalates         schoolteachers    schoolteacher      
scolds             
escalated         excluded          scolded           secluded           
 
escalating        escalation        excluding         scalding           
scolding          skeleton           
escalator          
excellence        exclaims          juggling          schooling          
succulence         
excellent         exclamation       exclamatory        
jugglers          scholarships      scholarship       scholars           
sclerosis          
scholarly          
schoolroom         
significance      significantly     significant       signifies          
 
signified          
cosmopolitan       
signifying         
casings           exchanges         sciences           
exchanged          
ascension         exchanging         
cognitive         scientific         
cosmetics         cosmetic          gigantic          scientists         
scientist         seconds            
acquainted        assassinated      scented            
scandalize        scandalous        scandals          scandal            
sequential         
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acquaintances     acquaintance      ascendant         ascending          
assassination     squinting          
scoundrel         secondary         signatures        signature          
 
signals            
acknowledgement   acknowledged      acknowledges      acknowledging      
acknowledgment    acknowledge       signaled           
scanning          scheming          seasonings        seasoning          
signing            
assessment        segments          segment            
assignments       assignment         
scanners           
geographical      geographic        sacrificed        sacrifices         
sacrifice         scarfs            scarves           scrubs             
 
ascribed          excerpt           scraped           script             
scrubbed           
scribbled         scribbles         scribbling        scribble           
scrupulous        soccerball         
scraping          scrubbing          
geographer        scrubber           
wisecrack          
excruciating      scarcity          scorched          segregated         
segregating       segregation       segregate          
scarcely           
excursions        excursion          
scarecrow         scorecard          
secretive          
cigarettes        escorts           exaggerates       scratched          
scratches         scratching        scratch           secretes           
secrets           securities        skirts             
escorted          exaggerated        
secretly           
ascertain         escorting         exaggerating      exaggeration       
scrutinized       scrutiny          secreting         secretion          
 
screwdrivers      screwdriver       secretarial       secretaries        
secretary          
scarlet            
scornful          scrambled         scrambler         scrambling         
scramble          screenplay         
acquiring         scaring           scarring          scoring            
scorns            scouring          screams           screens            
screwing          scrounge          securing           
juggernaut        screamed           
sacraments        sacrament         screaming         screening          
 
stopovers          
cutbacks          cutback           guidebooks        wastebasket        
 
activist           
activates         activities         
activated         stupidity          
activating         
godfathers        godfather          
established       establishes       establishing      establishment      
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establish         stabilized        stabilizing       staples            
 
catapulted        stipulated        stipulation       stipulate          
 
stifling           
stapler            
stabbing          stepping          stopping          stuffing           
 
stupendous        westbound          
godparents        godparent         stubbornly        stubborn           
 
satisfaction      satisfactorily    satisfactory      satisfies          
 
satisfied          
satisfying         
switchboard        
stacks            sticks            stocks             
stacked           stocked            
judiciously       stockholder        
catechism         stacking          sticking          stockings          
stocking           
sticker            
seductive          
egotistic         gadgets           sadistic           
seduction          
catastrophic      catastrophe       goddaughters      goddaughter        
southeasterners   southeastern      southwestern       
godchild           
catching          citizenship       citizens          judging            
kitchens          seducing          staging            
kitchenettes      kitchenette       stagehands        stagnation         
stagnate           
judgement         judgmental        judgments         judgment           
yachtsman          
categories        categorize         
sweatshirt         
staggering         
sedatives         steadfastly       steadfast          
statistics        statistic         stitched           
stitching          
agitating         quotations        situations        stadiums           
stating           stations          studying           
stationed         students          student            
statements        statement         stationing         
stationary        stationery         
cathedral          
weightlifting      
stillbirth        stillborn          
catalogs           
cataloged         catalogued        catalyst           
cataloguing        
hostilities       satellites         
guidelines        seedlings         settling          stealing           
stillness         styling           whistling          
settlements       settlement         
jetliners         jetliner           
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steelworker        
kidnaps           stamps             
kidnapped         stamped            
stumbled          stumbles          stumbling         stumble            
 
kidnapping         
kidnappers        kidnapper          
extensively       extensive          
academics         astonishes        extinguished      extinguisher       
extinguish         
extinction        extinct            
stenciled          
astonishment      extension         stinging          stinking           
 
stenography       stinger           stinker            
standby           standoff           
accidents         estimates         extends           stands             
 
estimated         extended          stunted            
accidentally      accidental         
astounding        estimating        estimation        extending          
standing           
extenders         godmothers        godmother         standards          
standard           
stimulus           
stimulated        stimulating       stimulation       stimulate          
 
stimulants        stimulant          
staining          stunning           
sediment           
extravagance      extravagantly     extravaganza      extravagant        
stirrups           
starvation        starved           strapped          striped            
stripped           
caterpillar       strapless          
starving          stripping         striving           
strawberry         
actresses         asterisk          hysterics         staircase          
stricken          strikes           strokes           struck             
 
cataract          extracting        extraction        extract            
guitarist         hysterectomy      straightened      straighten         
straightforward   straight          stressed          strictly           
strict            stroked           structured        structures         
structure          
historically      historical        hysterical        straggle           
struggled         struggles         struggling        struggle           
 
extrasensory      striking          stroking           
extracurricular   strikers           
stereotyped        
saturates         southwards        starts            stewardess         
straits           strategies        strategic         strategy           
streets           stretched         stretching        stretch            
 
extradition       goodhearted       saturated         started            
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startle           straddle           
extortionist      extortion         saturating        saturation         
stardom           starting           
extraterrestrial  starter            
astrologer        astrology          
starlet           sterility          
sterling           
stroller           
estranged         extremes          gatherings        gathering          
staring           starring          stirring          storing            
storms            strangely         strangers         stranger           
strangled         stranglings       strangling        strangle           
strangulation     strangulate       strange           streams            
strengthened      strengthen        strengths         strength           
strenuous         strings           stringy           string             
strongest         stronger          strongholds       strong             
strung             
astronauts        astronaut         extremities       extremity          
quadrant          strand             
external          extremely          
astronomers       astronomer        astronomical      astronomy          
exterminated      extermination     exterminator      exterminate        
storming           
extramarital      southerner        streamer          westerner          
 
exteriors          
extraordinarily   extraordinary      
salvable           
clipboard          
salvages           
collapsed         qualifications    qualification     salvaged           
 
selfishly          
collapsing        salvaging         selfishness        
kleptomaniac      salvation          
sleeveless         
solubility         
clapping          cliffhanger       clippings         galloping          
qualifying        slapping          sleeping          slipping           
sloping           solving            
galavant          solvent            
golfers           jailbreak          
celebrated        celebrates        celebrating       celebrations       
celebration       celebrate         celebrities       celebrity          
collaborated      collaborating     collaboration     collaborator       
collaborate       culprit            
cleverly          cloverleaf         
equilibrium        
classification     
classified         
glassful           
chalkboards       chalkboard        goalkeeper         
classics          clockwise         clocks            slacks             
 
clocked           closest           ecologist         geologists         
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geologist          
classical         geological        salesclerks       salesclerk         
 
clockwork          
collectable       collective        selective          
closets           collects          selects            
collected         selected          solicitation       
slightly           
calisthenics      collecting        collections       collection         
selecting         selection         soliciting         
claustrophobia    collector         slaughter         solicitor          
 
calculated        calculates        calculation       calculators        
calculator        calculate         saleslady          
closings          closing           jaywalking        slashing           
slicing           slogans            
classmate          
salesman          salesmen           
glaciers          jaywalkers         
classrooms        classroom         kilograms         kilogram           
 
goldfish           
cultivated        cultivating       cultivation       cultivate          
 
childbearing      childbirth         
clothespin         
kaleidoscope      saltshakers       saltshaker         
clothesline        
salutations       salutation         
saltwater         salutatorian       
childlike          
assaulting        clothing          colliding         isolating          
isolationist      quilting          salting           saluting           
sledding          sliding           solutions          
cultures          glitters          shelters          soldiers           
 
solidarity         
collateral        cultural           
children           
climbs            glimpses          glimpse            
climbed           slumped            
clamping           
climbers          slumber            
ceilings          challenges        clings            clinics            
glances           killings           
challenged        cleanest          cleansed           
clinical           
challenging       clinging          clumsiness         
challengers       challenger        cleanser           
clandestine       clients           climates          highlands          
islands           slants             
slanted            
clientele         silently           
slanting           
calendars         calendar          cylinders         cylinder           
kilometers        kilometer         slander           slender            
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claiming          cleaning          clemency          columnist          
columns           slamming           
claimant          culminated        culmination       culminate          
 
solemnly           
glamorous          
clarification     glorifies          
clarified          
colorblind        colorfully        colorful           
clairvoyant       clarifying        collarbone         
clerks             
clerical           
clergyman          
accelerates       exhilarates        
accelerated        
exhilaration       
accelerator        
colorless          
clearance         clearing          coloring          glaring            
slurring           
xenophobic         
campfires         campfire           
comeback          confiscated       confiscate        confuses           
knapsacks         knapsack           
campsites         campsite          canvassed         combustible        
compactor         compact           composed          composition        
composite         confessed         confused          convicted          
convicting        convictions       conviction        convicts           
convict            
campaigned        campaigner        campaigning       campaigns          
campaign          champagne         compassionate     compassion         
composing         confessional      confessions       confession         
confusing         confusion          
composer          composure         confessor         configurations     
configuration      
compatibility     compatible        computable         
computes          confides          kneepads          sumptuous          
 
combated          competed          competitions      competition        
competitive       competitors       competitor        computation        
computed          confided          sympathetic        
assumptions       assumption        competently       competent          
competing         computing         confidence        confidentially     
confidential      confidently       confident         confiding          
exemptions        exemption         gumption          symptoms           
 
computerized      computerize       computers         computer           
confederacy       confederation     confederate       gunpowder          
 
exemplifies       simplified        simplifies        simplifying        
simplify           
accomplices       accomplice        accomplished      accomplishes       
accomplishing     accomplishments   accomplishment    accomplish         
assemblies        camouflaged       camouflage        compels            
complacent        complexes         complexion        complexity         
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complex           complicated       complicates       complicating       
complications     complication      complicate        complicity         
compulsive        conflicted        conflicting       conflicts          
conflict          convalescent      convulsion        examples           
gambles           genuflects        genuflect         samples            
simplest          simplicity        symbolic          symbols            
 
assembled         compelled         compiled          completely         
completed         completes         completing        completion         
complete          complied          convoluted        gambled            
jumbled           sampled            
assembling        compelling        compiling         complained         
complainer        complaints        complains         complaint          
complain          complementary     complements       complement         
compliance        complimentary     compliments       compliment         
complying         confluent         gambling          jumbling           
sampling          sniffling          
exemplary         gambler           sampler            
camping           championships     championship      champions          
combines          companies         compensated       compensates        
compensating      compensation      compensate        confines           
conniving         convinced         convinces         convincingly       
convincing        convince          jumping           snapping           
 
accompanied       combinations      combination       combined           
compound          confined          convened          conventional       
conventions       convention        convent            
accompanying      combining         companionship     companions         
companion         component         confinement       confining          
convenience       conveniently      convenient        convening          
 
comparability     comparable        comparably         
campers           chambers          compares          comparisons        
comparison        compression       compress          comprised          
comprising        comprise          converged         converging         
converge          conversations     conversation      conversion         
converse           
comfortable       comfortably       comforter         comforting         
comfort           comparatively     compared          compartment        
conferred         converted         convertible       convert            
 
comparing         comprehends       comprehensible    comprehension      
comprehensive     comprehend        compromised       compromises        
compromising      compromise        conferences       conference         
conferring        confirmations     confirmation      confirmed          
confirms          confirm           conformist        conformity         
conform           confrontation     confront           
conceivable       conceivably        
conspicuously     conspicuous       kneecaps           
conceived         conception        concepts          concept            
 
changeable        sensible          sensibly           
changeover        conspiracy        conspirator       conspiring         
 
consciousness     conscious         gimmicks          kingsize           
knocks            snacks            synagogues         
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congestion        conquest          consecutively     consecutive        
consistently      consistent        consisting        consists           
consist           gangsters         gangster          knockdowns         
knockdown         knocked           knockouts         knockout           
smokestacks       smokestack         
concisely         knuckles          knuckle           sensuously         
 
concession        concussion        conscience        conscientiously    
conscientious     consequences      consequence       consequently       
knickknacks       knickknack        knocking           
snickered         snickers          snicker            
sanctified        sanctifies        sanctifying       sanctify           
sensitivity       sensitive          
gunshots          weeknights         
coincided         conceited         connected         constituency       
constituents      constituent       constitutionally  constitutional     
constitution      constitute        sanctity           
constellation      
coincidence       coincidental      coincident        conceding          
connections       connection        constantly        constant           
junctions         junction          kingdoms          kingdom            
sanctimony        sanctioned        sanctions         sanction           
sensational       sensation          
canisters         canister          chemistry         considerable       
considerably      considerations    consideration     considerate        
considered        considering       considers         consider           
constraints       constraint        constructed       construction       
constructive      construct         construe          sanctuaries        
sanctuary         semesters         semester          sinister           
 
conclave           
cancels           chemicals         conclusion        conclusive         
consoles          councils          gynecology        jingles            
jungles           senseless         shingles          smuggles           
 
canceled          cancellations     cancellation      concealed          
concluded         concludes         concluding        conclude           
consolation       consoled          consolidated      consolidating      
consolidation     consultant        consultations     consultation       
consults          consult           counseled         jingled            
singled           smuggled           
canceling         conglomeration    conglomerate      councilman         
counseling        jingling          semicolon         smuggling          
 
chancellor        councilors        counselors        counselor          
singularly        singular          smuggler           
consumption        
agonizing         changing          conjunction       consensus          
consumes          sensing           singing           sinking            
smoking           snagging          sneaking          sneezing           
swinging           
commissioned      concentrated      concentrating     concentrations     
concentration     concentrate       congenital        consents           
consent           consumed          consummate         
congeniality      congenial          
consonant         consuming          
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commissioners     commissioner      consumers         consumer           
 
conquerable       conservation      conservatives     conservative       
conservatory      gingerbread       oceanographer      
cancerous         censorship        congregated       congregations      
congregation      congregate        congressional     congressman        
congressmen       congresswoman     congress          smokers            
 
concerts          concert           concrete          congratulated      
congratulating    congratulations   congratulation    congratulate       
conquered         consorting        junkyards         junkyard           
sincerity          
sincerely          
concerned         concerning        concerns          concern            
concurrence       concurrent        congruent         synchronize        
 
sandpaper          
sandbags          sandbag           sandbox            
accountable       sandblast          
sandbank           
sandbar            
conducive          
contagious        genetics          sandwiches        smudges            
synthesis          
conducted         conducting        conductors        conductor          
conducts          conduct           contacted         contacts           
contact           contestants       contestant        contests           
contest           context           sandstorms        sandwiched         
sanitized         smudged           syndication       syndicate          
 
sanitizing         
accommodates      candidacy         commodities       quantities         
synthetic          
accommodated      candidates        candidate         quantitative       
 
candidly           
accommodating     accommodation     acommodations     conditional        
conditioners      conditioned       conditioning      conditions         
condition         connotation       countdown         sanitation         
 
soundtrack         
cantaloupe         
candlesticks      candlestick       candles           countless          
essentials        kindles           sandals            
kindled            
candlelight        
gentleman         gentlemen         gentleness        kindling           
 
chandelier        swindler           
contemplated      contemplates      contemplating     contemplation      
contemplate       contemporary      contempt           
accounting        commuting         condensation      condensed          
condense          contains          contingent        continues          
continuously      continuous        counting          igniting           
kindness          knitting          sending           sentenced          
sentences         sentencing        sentence          something          
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sometimes         sounding           
accountant        contained         contenders        contended          
contender         contends          contented         contention         
contentment       contents          contend           content            
continuation      continued         continuity         
centennial        continually       sentinel           
commitment        condemnation      condemned         condemning         
condemns          condemn           condiment         condominium        
containing        contaminated      contaminating     contamination      
contaminate       continents        continent         continuing         
sentimental       sentiment          
containers        container          
centerpiece       contraptions      contributed       contributes        
contributing      contributions     contribution      contributors       
contributor       contribute        controversial     controversies      
controversy       counterfeit       counterparts      counterpart        
counterpoint      gumdrops          gumdrop            
cemeteries        centers           centuries         cinders            
commuters         contraception     contraceptives    contraceptive      
contracted        contractible      contracting       contractions       
contraction       contractors       contractor        contractual        
contracts         contract          contrasting       contrasts          
contrast          counteraction     counteracts       counteract         
counterclockwise  countries         eccentric         geometric          
janitors          kindergarten      kindergartner     senators           
smothers           
centered          contradiction     contradictory     contradict         
counterattack     countered         countrywide       smothered          
 
centralization    centralized       centralize        centrally          
central           controllable      controlled        controller         
controlling       controls          control            
centering         countrymen        sanatariums       sanatarium         
smothering        syndrome           
contrary           
smallest          sunlight           
accumulative      cumulative         
knowledgeable     knowledge          
accumulated       assimilated       simulated          
accumulating      accumulation      simulation        simultaneously     
simultaneous       
simulators        simulator          
kneeling          smelling          smiling            
similarities      similarity         
similarly          
commonplace        
commences         economics          
commenced         communicated      communicates      communicating      
communications    communication     communicator      communicate        
communists        communist         economists        economist          
gymnastics        gymnast            
cunningly         economically      economical        knowingly          
seemingly          
commencement      communism         gymnasium          
commendable        
commands          comments          communities        
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commendation      commentators      commentator       commentate         
 
commanding        commandments      commandment       commenting         
examinations      examination        
commanders        commander         commentaries      commentary         
 
commonwealth       
examining          
commemorated      commemorates      commemoration     commemorative      
commemorate        
cummerbund         
smorgasbord        
generosity        summarized         
commercialism     commercialize     commercials       commercial         
generously         
summarizing        
comrades          exonerates        generates          
generated          
generating        generations       generation        snorting           
summertime         
generators        generator          
generalization    generalized       generalizes       generalizing       
generalize         
generality        gnarled            
ignorance         ignoring          simmering         snoring            
 
ignorantly        ignorant           
cameraman          
survives           
survived           
survival           
grapevines        grapevine         surviving          
grapefruit        surfboard         survivors         survivor           
 
graphics          services          surfaces           
gravestone        surfaced          surpassed          
graphical          
surfacing          
acrobatic         carpets           corrupts          craftsman          
grafts             
aggravated        carpeted          corrupted         gravitation        
 
aggravating       aggravation       corruption        exorbitant         
 
carbohydrates     curvature          
surplus            
crippled          shriveled          
crippling         surveillance       
carbonization     carvings          cravings          craving            
creeping          curbing           curving           grabbing           
grievances        grievance         griping           groping            
grouping          serving           swerving           
carbonated        carbonation       carpenters        carpenter          
carpentry         serpent           servants          servant            
sharpened          
sharpener          
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chairperson       chiropractor      surprised         surprises          
surprisingly      surprising        surprise           
carburetor        corporations      corporation       corporate          
graveyards        graveyard          
corporal           
crucifix          kerchiefs          
crucified         gearshift          
aggressively      graceful           
aggressiveness    corresopondence   correspondence    correspondent      
corresponding     corresponds       grasping           
crossfire         crossover          
crackup            
carsick           corkscrews        cracks            exercises          
 
crackdown         cracked           craziest          cricket            
exercised         sarcastically     sarcastic          
courageously      crackling         surgical           
cracking          exercising        sarcasm            
crackerjack       crackers          cracker           crisscross         
 
corrective         
circuits          corrects          jurisdictions     jurisdiction       
 
corrected          
correctly         crystalline       crystal            
christening       christians        christian         christmas          
correctional      corrections       correction         
characteristics   characteristic    characterized     characters         
character         crusaders          
circles           crosswalk          
agricultural      agriculture       circled           circulated         
circulating       circulation       circulate         gargled            
 
curriculum        gurgling           
circular           
charging          circumstances     circumstance      circumstantial     
coercing          crossings         crossing          cruising           
crushing          cursing           searching         surgeons           
surging            
charismatic       sergeant           
choreographer     choreography       
groceries          
crossroad         sauerkraut         
certifiable        
certificates      certificate       certifies         gratification      
 
certified         creativity         
credibility       credible          credibly          gratefully         
grateful           
cardboard          
courtship          
criticism         criticized        criticizes        criticizing        
criticize         critics           critiques         grudges            
shortages         shortcake          
greatest          shortest          shortstop          
critical           
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grudgingly        guardsmen         shortchanged       
creditable         
credits           graduates          
credited          graduated         gratitude          
graduating        graduations       graduation         
creditor           
curtailed          
accordance        accordingly       according         assertions         
cartons           cartoonist        cartoons          courting           
creating          creations         curtains          gardens            
grading           greatness         greeting          guardians          
guarding          sardines          shredding         sorting            
 
certainty         coordinated       coordinates       coordinating       
coordination      coordinator       coordinate        credentials        
 
cardinals         cardinal          certainly          
assortments       assortment        shortening         
gardeners         gardener           
quarterback        
charters          corridors         creatures         quarters           
 
cartridges        cartridge         chartered         courtyard          
 
guardrail         quarterly          
courtroom         criterion          
girlfriend         
carelessly         
correlation        
cheerleader       shareholders       
curling           grueling           
cramps            crumbs            grownups           
cramped            
carnivals         carnival          crumbled          crumpled           
grumbles          grumbling          
ceramics          shrinks            
cornstarch        cringed           surmised           
chromosome        shrinking         surmising          
grandfather       grandparents      grandparent       grandpa            
 
grammatically     grandchildren     grandchild        granddaughters     
granddaughter     grandiose         grandson          grandstand         
grants            grenades          grindstone        grounds            
grunts            guarantees        serenades         surrounds          
 
cremated          granddad          granted           grounded           
guaranteed        serenaded         surrounded         
currently          
carnation         coronation        cremation         grandmother        
grandma           granting          guaranteeing      quarantine         
surroundings      surrounding        
grandeur          surrendered       surrenders        surrender          
 
chronological     chronology        journalists       journalism         
journalist        journals          kernels            
granulated         
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kremlin            
crewmembers       crewmember         
acrimonious       ceremonies        charming          cramming           
housewarming       
agreements        agreement         garments          garment            
 
ceremonial        criminals         criminal          criminology        
 
cornerstone        
advisable          
defective          
deficits          deposits           
advocated         deposited         devastated        devastating        
devastation       devastate          
advocating        defection         depicting         deposition         
 
defector          typesetter         
difficulties      difficulty        difficult          
advising          deficiency        devising          divisions          
 
deficient          
autobiographer    autobiographies   autobiography     typography         
 
advisers           
adaptable         debatable         doubtful           
adaptation         
doubtless          
adopting          adoptions         debating          defeating          
deviating         devoting          dividing           
dividends         dividend           
adaptors          dividers           
develops           
developed          
developing        developments      development        
developer          
tablespoons       tablespoon         
duplexes           
deflections       deflects          deflect           duplicated         
duplicates        duplicating       duplications      duplication        
duplicate          
tablecloth         
depletes          tablets           tabulates          
defaulted         deflated          depleted          tabulated          
 
deflating         deflation         depleting         depletion          
tabulating         
deploying         diplomacy         diplomas          doubling           
 
diplomatic        diplomats         diplomat           
deployment         
defensive          
advances          defenses           
advanced           
defenseless        
advancement       advancing          
dependability     dependable         
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advantageous      advantages        advantage         defends            
depends           headbands          
definitely         
defendants        defendant         defending         definitions        
definition        dependence        dependency        dependents         
dependent          
adventures        adventurous       adventure          
defining           
depraved          deprivation        
depriving          
depressive        diversify          
depresses         divorcees         divorces          outbreaks          
 
adversities       adversity         defroster         defrost            
depreciated       depreciation      depreciate        depressed          
divorced          outburst           
depressant        depression        diversions        diversion          
 
adversaries       adversary          
advertisements    advertisement     advertisers       advertised         
advertiser        advertising       advertise         departs            
diverts            
departing         departments       department         
departure         typewriter         
deferring         devouring         differences       difference         
differing          
deferential       deformations      deformation       deformed           
deformities       differently       different          
disposable         
disposes          hatchback          
disposed          disposition       dogfights         dogfight           
 
disposal           
outspoken          
disfigured        disfiguring        
deceptive         disputable         
dispatched        dispatcher        dispatching       dispatch           
disputes           
disputed           
deception         disobedient       disputing          
disbelief          
displaced         displays          displeased        displeasure        
 
disabilities      disability        disabled           
disabling         displaying         
teaspoonful        
dispensable       dispensary        dispensation      dispensed          
dysfunction       teaspoons          
despondent        disappointed      disappointing     disappointment     
disappoints       disappoint         
disapproval       disapproved       disapproves       disapproving       
disapprove        disproved         disprove           
disappears        disbursement      disperses         taxpayers          
 
dashboard         desperation       desperate         disappeared        
disparity         widespread         
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disappearances    disappearance      
disciplinary      disciplined       discipline        disciple           
 
discovered        discoveries       discovers         discovery          
discover           
discusses         disguises          
disassociation    discussed         disguised         disgusted          
disgusting        disgust           thickest           
discussing        discussions       discussion        disguising         
 
adjective         adjustable        digestible        digestive          
 
adjusts           discotheque       tickets            
adjusted          dejected          ticketed           
adjusting         adjustments       adjustment        digestion          
dissociation       
adjusters         disasters         disaster          disastrous         
 
disqualification  disqualified      disqualifies      disqualify         
 
disclosed         disclosing        disclosures       disclosure         
disclose          tickles            
dishcloth         tackled           tickled            
tackling          tickling           
discolors         discolor           
disassemble       discomfort         
deceasing         decisions         designs           disconnected       
disconnects       disconnect        docking           hitchhiking        
thickens          ticking            
adjacent          descendants       descendant        descendents        
descends          descend           descent           designated         
designates        designating       designations      designation        
designate         designed          discontinued      discontinuous      
discontinue       discount           
designing          
designers         designer           
described         describes         describing        describe           
descriptions      description       descriptive       disagreeable       
discrepancies     discrepancy        
attackers         desegregation     desegregate       disagrees          
discharged        discharge         discouraged       discourages        
discouraging      discourage        disgraceful       disgraced          
disgraces         disgrace          dishwashers        
disagreed         discards          discard           discourteous       
discredit         discreet          discretion        discrete           
 
disagreeing       disagreements     disagreement      discerning         
discriminated     discriminates     discriminations   discrimination     
discriminatory    discriminate       
testifies         textbook           
testified          
destabilizing     destabilize       tasteful          thoughtful         
 
disadvantageous   disadvantages     disadvantage      dustpan            
testifying         
dissatisfaction   dissatisfied       
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tactics           watchdogs          
distasteful        
dictates           
destitute         dictated           
dictating         dictation          
dictatorships     dictator           
tasteless         textiles          thoughtless        
distillery         
deciding          distances         distance          distinctions       
distinction       distinctively     distinctive       distinctly         
distinct          distinguished     distinguishes     distinguish        
tasting           testing            
destinations      destination       destined          dissidents         
dissident         distant           outstanding       tightened          
withstanding       
educational        
testament         testiment         testimonial       testimonies        
testimony         tightening         
dictionaries      dictionary         
distributed       distributes       distributing      distribution       
distributors      distributor       distribute        disturbances       
disturbance       disturbed         disturbs          disturb            
 
daughters         destroys          destruction       destructive        
destructs         destruct          distracted        distractions       
distraction       distracts         distract          distraught         
distress          districts         district          distrust           
doctors           heatstroke         
destroyed         distortions       distortion        distorts           
textured           
daughterly         
destroyers        destroyer          
dissolves          
dissolved          
dissolving         
dislikes           
dislocated        dislocates        dislocation       dislocate          
 
dissolution        
declines           
declined           
declining          
decliner           
declares           
decelerated       declarations      declaration       declared           
 
declaring          
decomposed        disinfectant      disinfect          
december          decompression     disembark          
diagnosis         disengage         techniques         
adjuncts          diagnostic        dishonesty        dishonest          
dismissed          
dismissal         technicality      technically       technical          
 
dissension        technicians       technician         
disintegrated     disintegrating    disintegration    disintegrate       
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dogmatic          doughnuts         thousands          
thousandth         
decently           
decontrol         dignitary         disinterested      
technological     technologies      technology         
toughening         
attachments       attachment        dismantle         dismount           
disseminating     dissemination     dissonant         documentary        
documentation     documented        documenting       documents          
document           
dishonorable       
degenerate         
autographs        deserves          disrobes          disservice         
 
deserved          disruption        disrupts          disrupt            
 
desirable          
deserving         disrobing          
disrespectful     disrespect         
decreases          
decreased          
decreasing        digressions       digression        disorganize        
 
disregard          
decorates         deserts           desserts           
decorated         degraded          deserted           
decorating        decorations       decoration        degrading          
deserting         desertion          
disorderly        disorders         disorder          headquarters       
 
diagrams           
disarmed          disorienting      disorient          
adjournment       disarmament        
toothpick          
toothpaste         
toothbrush         
detachable         
deductible        detectable        detectives        detective          
 
dedicates          
dedicated         detected           
dedicating        dedication        deductions        deduction          
detections        detection          
detector           
detachment         
deadlock           
tattletale         
deadlines         totalling          
toddlers           
detention          
detract            
theatrical         
detergent          
dehydrated         
dehydration        
editorials        withdrawals        
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auditoriums       daydreams         deterrence        withdrawing        
 
deodorant         deterrent          
determinants      determination     determined        determines         
determining       determine         detrimental        
deteriorated      deteriorates      deteriorating     deteriorations     
deterioration     deteriorate        
televised          
televisions       television         
dilapidated       dilapidation       
telephones         
telephoned         
telephoning        
deliveries        delivers           
deliberately      deliberated       deliberating      deliberations      
deliberation      deliberate        delivered          
telescope          
delicacies         
telecast           
adolescence       adolescent         
delightful        talkative          
delegates         delicatessen      delights          headlights         
 
delegated         delighted          
delicately         
delegations       delegation        utilization        
diligence         talking            
diligently        diligent           
telecommunicatio  telecommunicatio   
telegraphed       telegraph          
telegrams         telegram           
athletics          
deleting          deletions         tilting           withholding        
 
dwellings          
delinquents       delinquent         
atlantic          talents            
talented           
outlining          
tolerates          
tolerance          
attempts          thumbtack          
attempted         temptation        tempted            
attempting        tempting           
automobiles       dimples           temples           tumbles            
 
tumbled            
tumbling           
tumbler            
dumping            
dampened           
tempers            
temperatures      temperature       tempered           
tampering         temperaments      temperament       temperance         
 
temporarily       temporary          
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thankful           
atmospheric       atmosphere        timekeeper         
thanksgiving       
domesticate       domestic           
downstairs        downstream        teamsters         teamster           
 
themselves         
tangles           thankless         tingles           tonsils            
twinkles          utensils           
dangled           tangled           tonsillitis        
admissions        damaging          dancing           tensions           
thinking          witnessing         
automakers        dancers           dangerously       dangerous          
democracies       democracy         teenagers          
democratic        democrats         democrat          downgrade          
timecard           
tangerines         
identifiable       
identification     
identified         
tenatively        timetable          
identifying        
authenticated     authenticity      dentistry         dentists           
dentist            
automatically     identically       identical          
tentative          
identities         
admittedly         
tantalizing       tantalize          
dwindled           
dwindling          
admitting         attendance        attending         automating         
donating          donations         tendencies        tendency           
tending            
attendants        attendant          
dentures          tenderizer        tenderize         thundershower      
thunderstorms     thunderstorm       
downtrodden        
tenderloin        tenderly           
tantrums          tantrum            
demolishes         
demolished         
demolition         
outnumber          
administered      administering     administers       administer         
administrations   administration    administrative    administrators     
administrator     dehumanized       demonstrated      demonstrates       
demonstrating     demonstrations    demonstration     demonstrators      
demonstrator      demonstrate       denounced         diminished         
 
dimensional       dimensions        dimension         diminishing        
 
diminutive         
demands           diamonds          dominates         tenants            
 
demanded          dominated          
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damnation         demanding          
dominance          
denominations     denomination      dominant           
admirable          
demerits           
admiration         
demoralized       demoralizing       
admiring           
drawback          tropics            
therapist          
tropical           
attributable      derivatives       derivative         
attributes        drifts            dropouts           
attributed        drifted            
attribution       drafting           
drifter           thereafter         
doorbells         dribbles          travels           triplicate         
troubles           
dribbled          traveled          tripled           triplet            
troubled           
dribbling         traveling         troubling         turbulence         
 
travelers         traveler           
dripping          driving           droppings         dropping           
terrifying        thriving          trapping           
tribunal           
waterproofing     waterproof        weatherproof       
drivers           droppers          troopers           
drawbridge         
waterfront         
trespass           
tracks            tricks            trucks             
druggist          drugstore         trucked            
trickle           tricycle          truckload          
tracking          trucking          waterskiing        
trucker            
attractive        doorstep          doorstop           
atrocities        attracts          directs           drastically        
drastic           targets           thrusts           tourists           
tracts            tragedies          
attracted         directed          thrusted          trusted            
 
directly           
attracting        attractions       attraction        authorization      
directing         directions        direction         targeting          
traction           
derogatory        directorate       directories       directors          
director          tractors          tractor           trustworthy        
 
deregulation      deregulatory      deregulate        drizzled           
threshold          
drizzling          
watercolor         
doorknob          dragonfly          
authorizing       dragging          dressing          thrashing          
tracing            
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darkened          dragnet            
tearjerker        treacherous        
triggered          
darkroom           
treasurer          
daredevil         dreadful          truthfully        truthful           
 
watertight         
theoretically     theoretical        
authoritative      
traditionally     traditional       traditions        tradition          
 
tartness          threading         threatens         trotting           
 
thirteenth        threatened         
threatening       treatment          
trademark          
teardrop           
deordorizes       territories        
tortured           
territorial        
torturing          
derelict           
darling           drilling           
trailers           
drainpipes        drainpipe          
trample           trampoline        trembled          trembles           
trembling         tremble            
triumphant        trombone           
tarnishable       transfer          transformation    transformer        
transforms        transform         transfusion       transparent        
transpired        transplants       transplant        transportation     
transporters      transporting      transports        transport          
transpose         transvestites     transvestite       
drawings          drinks            drunks            tarnishes          
transactions      transaction       transcribes       transcribe         
transcription     transcript        transgression     transgress         
transistor        trenches          trunks             
deranged          tarnished         thermostat        transitional       
transitions       transition        transitory        transit            
trimester          
tranquility       tranquilizer      tranquilize       tranquil           
translated        translates        translations      translation        
translator        translate         triangle           
drinking          transmission      transmitting      transmits          
transmit           
drinker            
dramatizes        dramatize         dramatic          tornadoes          
traumatic         trends             
torrential         
dormatory         dormitories        
watermelon         
dreaming          training          trimming          turning            
 
terminated        terminates        terminating       termination        
terminate         thermometer       torment           tremendously       
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tremendous         
terminally        terminals         terminal          terminology        
 
tournament         
terrorizes         
terrorists        terrorist          
terrorism          
halfbacks         halfback           
alphabetically    alphabetical      alphabetize        
helpfulness        
lifesaving         
lipsticks         lipstick          lobbyists          
lifestyles        lifestyle          
lobsters          lobster            
elapsing           
lifeguard          
leftovers         leftover           
levitation         
alleviating       elevating         lifting            
elevators         lavatories         
helplessness       
liabilities        
levelheaded        
lifelong          liveliness         
elephants          
lavender           
lubricated        lubricates        lubricating       lubrication        
lubricator        lubricate          
leprechaun        lubricant          
elaborates        liberties          
elaborated        liberated          
elaborating       elaboration       liberating        liberation         
 
laboratories      laboratory        liberator          
liberalization    liberalize        liberals           
laborers          libraries          
librarians        librarian          
helicopters       helicopter         
eligibility        
algebraic          
locksmith          
logistical        logistics          
legislated        legislation       legislative       legislators        
legislator        legislatures      legislature       legislate          
 
licking            
lockers            
lightweight        
listless           
allegations       allocating        allocations       elections          
lasting           lighting          listens           listings           
listing           locations          
illegitimately    illegitimate      legitimate        listened           
 
lightning         listening          
listener           

 
SPELL PERFECT<tm>   Dictionary  Page: 1ØØ



 
SPELL PERFECT<tm>   Dictionary  Page: 1ØØ
 
electrified       electrifies        
electrical        electricians      electrician       electricity        
electric          electrocuted      electrocuting     electrocute        
illustrious       lectures          lighters           
electorate        illustrated       illustrates       illustrating       
illustrations     illustration      illustrative      illustrate         
 
electoral          
electronics       electronic         
alcoholics         
legalization      legalized          
alcoholism         
licences          licenses           
licensed           
licensing          
locomotives       locomotive         
hallucinates      legends            
hallucinations    hallucination      
legendary          
lessening         welcoming          
ligaments         ligament           
alignment          
lucrative          
lacerates          
lacerated          
lacerations       laceration         
luxuriance         
luxuriant          
holdback           
wildflowers        
loudspeaker        
litigations        
altogether         
oldsmobile         
lithograph         
latticework        
ultimately         
ultimatum          
lieutenant         
litterbug          
ultraviolet        
leadership         
altercations      altercation       welterweight       
ultrasonic         
leotards           
alterations       alteration         
literature         
altering          lettering         wilderness         
alternated        alternating       alternatives      alternative        
alternate          
alderman           
longevity          
languages          
linguistic        linguists         longest           longstanding       
 
lengthwise        lengths            
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longitude          
elongating        lengthens         lengthen          limestone          
longtime          lunchtime          
longterm           
launching         limosines         linking           longing            
willingness        
longhand           
lawmakers         lingers            
lingering         lunchroom          
landfall           
landslide          
limitations        
landlocked         
landholders       landholder         
landlords         landlord           
alienating        landing           lending           limiting           
 
landmark          landowners        landowner          
launders           
lanterns          lantern           laundromat         
limelight          
loneliness         
linings            
ailments          almonds           elements          eliminates         
 
eliminated        illuminated       laminated          
eliminating       elimination       illumination      lamination         
 
elementary         
liniment           
limericks         limerick           
largest            
lurking            
alerting           
laryngitis         
alarming          learning           
unpopular          
unfavorable        
impoverished       
impeccable        impeccably        impossibility     impossible         
invisible          
emphasizes        unpacks            
unbuckle           
ineffective        
infectious        infects           investigated      investigates       
investigating     investigations    investigation     investigative      
investigators     investigator      investigate       invests            
 
impacted          unaffected         
imposition        infections        infection         investing          
investments       investment        navigational      navigation         
unfasten           
ambassadors       ambassador        investors         investor           
navigator          
embezzles          
embezzled          
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embezzlement      embezzling         
imposing          inefficiency      invasions         invoking           
napkins            
inefficient        
impeachment        
moviegoers         
inevitable        inevitably        unavoidable       unbeatable         
unfaithful         
impetuously        
amputated         infatuated         
amputations       amputation        infatuation       invitations        
invitation         
amphitheater       
nuptials           
ambitions         emptiness         impatience        impotence          
inhibitions       innovating        innovations       invading           
inviting           
impatiently       impatient         impotent          impudent           
inhabitants       inhabitant        unbuttoned         
amphetamine       impediment         
invaders           
unbelievable       
amplifies         envelopes         involves           
involved           
infallible        invaluable        unavailable        
involvement       involving          
amplifier          
impulsive         inflexible         
implicated        implicating       implications      implication        
implicate         inflect           inflicted         inflicting         
inflict           mobilization      mobilized         novelist           
 
unpleasantness    unpleasant         
unfolds            
amplitude         inflated          invalidate         
inflating         inflationary      inflation          
infielder         infiltrators      infiltrate         
ambulance         emblems           enabling          imbalance          
implying          influenced        influence         unbalanced         
unveiling          
implanted         implant           inflammation      inflammatory       
influential       involuntary        
employment        implemented       implementing      implement          
 
employers          
november           
invincible         
embankment         
moviemakers        
inventive         uneventful         
infants           infinitesimal     invents            
invented          unfounded          
infantile         infinitely         
inventions        invention          
impenetrable      infantry          inventories       inventory          
inventor           
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unfamiliar         
movement           
improbability     improbable         
imperfections     imperfect         improves          improvisation      
improviser        improvise         unprofessional     
improved          unprofitable       
inoperable        invariable        unbearable         
improvements      improvement       improving         improvments        
unproven           
improperly        improper          inappropriate     unprepared         
 
enforceable       imperishable      impressively      impressive         
unbreakable        
embarks           embraces          enforces           
embarked          embarrassed       embraced          enforced           
impractical       impressed         infractions       infraction         
unforgettable     universities      university         
universally       universal          
embarrassment     embracing         enforcement       enforcing          
impersonated      impersonating     impersonations    impersonation      
impersonator      impersonate       impersonal        impregnable        
impregnated       impregnate        impressionable    impressions        
impression        imprisoned        imprisonment      imprison           
infrequent         
anniversaries     anniversary       enforcer          hamburgers         
hamburger          
imperative        inoperative        
imports           impurities        unabridged        unpredictable      
unproductive       
imported           
impartial         nevertheless       
impertinent       importance        important         inopportune        
unfortunately     unfortunate        
embroidery        embroider          
imperialistic     imperialism       umbrellas          
impermeable        
inferring         informs           infringement      unfairness         
uniforms           
imprints          imprint           information       informative        
informed          invariant         uniformed          
informality       informally        informal           
environmental     environments      environment       impairment         
impermanent       informant          
infirmary         informer           
emperors           
inferiority       infrared           
misbehaves         
incapable          
newspapers        newspaper          
unspeakable        
inspections       inspection        inspector         inspects           
inspect           unexpectedly      unexpected        unsophisticated    
 
insufficient      unspoken           
inhospitable       
inception         incubation         
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incubator          
inexplicable      misplaced         misplaces         misplace           
misspells         uncivilized        
inkblot           nosebleeds        nosebleed          
inexpensive        
inseparable        
inspires          neighbors         uncovers           
inspirational     inspirations      inspiration       inspired           
insubordination   misfortune        neighborhoods     neighborhood       
uncovered          
neighborly         
inexperienced     inexperience      inspiring         misprints          
misprint          mispronounces     mispronounce      neighboring        
 
mischievous       unsuspected       unsuspecting       
makeshift          
inaccessible       
inexcusable       unsuccessful       
masochist         newscaster        newscasts         newscast           
 
inexcitable       inquisitive       unjustified        
injects           injustice         insecticide       insects            
insists           majestic          mascots           misquotes          
mosquitoes        mosquitos         necessities       neckties           
 
insisted           
unsightly          
injecting         injections        injection         insistence         
insistent         unaccustomed      unquestionable    unquestionably     
 
ancestors         ancestor          ancestry          magistrate         
youngsters        youngster          
encyclopedia       
miscalculate      muscles           necklaces         necklace           
nickels            
homosexuality     unskilled          
masculinity       masculine         miscellaneous     neckline           
 
muscular           
insignificant      
incisions         magazines         misconception      
incognito         misconduct        miscount          unscientific       
unseasoned         
engagements       engagement        nicknamed         nicknames          
nickname           
inscriptions       
miscarriage        
insecurity        masqueraded       masquerades       masquerading       
masquerade         
insecurely        necessarily       unnecessarily      
unscramble         
negatives          
insatiable        negatively        negotiable        nightfall          
unstable          unsuitable         
nightcap           
mistakes           
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instigated        instigator        nightstand        nightsticks        
nightstick         
mystical          nightclubs        nightclub          
mistakenly        mistaken          nightgowns        nightgown          
 
anesthetic        negotiates         
instituted        institutes        institutional     institutions       
institution       institute         negotiated         
negotiating       negotiations      negotiation        
negotiators       negotiator         
installs          nostalgia         nostalgic          
installations     installation      installed         unsettled          
 
installing        installment       nightline          
installers         
enacting          incidence         instances         instance           
instinctively     instinctive       instinct          mustang            
 
incidentally      incidental        incidents         incident           
instantaneous     instantly         instant           newsstand          
 
enactment         misdemeanors      misdemeanor        
nightmares        nightmare          
masterpiece       masturbate         
insiders          instructed        instructional     instructions       
instruction       instructors       instructor        instruct           
masters           mistress          mysterious         
mistreat          mustard            
nostrils          nostril            
hamstring         instrumental      instruments       instrument         
nectarines        nectarine         nocturnal          
unselfish          
unqualified       unsolved           
insoluble         mislabeled        mislabel           
insolvent          
inclusive          
negligees          
enclosed          neglectful        neglects          neglect            
onslaught         uncollectible      
enclosing         inclusion         negligence        negligent          
 
enclosures        enclosure          
includes          insults           misleads           
included          insulated         insulted           
including         insulation         
newsletters       newsletter         
inclines          inkling           moslems            
inclination       inclined          insolent           
magnificent       magnifies          
incompatible      incompetence      incompetent        
ensembles         ensemble          incomplete         
inconveniences    inconvenience     inconvenient      unaccompanied      
unconventional     
incomparable      incomprehensible  misinform         uncomfortable      
 
inconceivable     inconspicuous      
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inconsistent      mechanics         unconscious        
incensed          inconsiderate     injunction        insensitive        
unconstitutional   
inconclusive      mechanical         
mechanisms        mechanism          
insincerity       insincere         messengers        messenger          
noisemakers       noisemaker         
imaginative       incentives        incentive          
enchants          magnetism         magnetic          mismatch           
 
insinuated        magnitude          
innocently         
imagination       insinuating       insinuation        
encounters        encounter         misinterpreted    misinterpret       
misunderstanding  misunderstand     misunderstood     uncontrollable     
 
homecoming        incoming          mismanagement     mismanaged         
unassuming         
amazement         amusement         enjoyment          
engineers          
engineered        incinerated        
engraved           
immeasurable      incurable         miserable          
engravings        engraving         microphones       microphone         
 
engraver          incorporated      incorporating     incorporation      
incorporate       misrepresents     misrepresent       
incorrigible       
encourages        increases         microscopic       microscope         
ungracious         
encouraged        incorrect         increased          
encircled         encircles         encircling         
encouragement     encouraging       increasingly      increasing         
insurgency        insurgents         
incarcerate       microsurgery       
incredible        incredibly        ungrateful         
inserts           misreads           
emigrated         immigrated        inaugurated       inserted           
 
incredulous        
emigrating        emigration        immigrating       immigration        
inaugurating      inauguration      ingredients       ingredient         
insertions        insertion         migration         uncertainty        
uncertain         uncoordinated      
newsreels          
answering         incoherence       injuring          inquiring          
insurance         insuring          measuring          
immigrants        immigrant         incoherent         
anchorman         increment         incrimination     incriminate        
insurmountable    measurement        
insurers           
notepaper          
indivisible        
handbags          handpicked        handpick          notebooks          
 
modification      notification       
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antibiotics       antibiotic        motivates          
indebted          motivated         undivided         undoubtedly        
 
individualistic   individualism     individualist     individuality      
individualized    individually      individuals       individual         
 
motivating        motivation         
handfuls           
modifying         notifying          
indefinitely      indefinite        independence      independently      
independent        
antifreeze        antiperspirant    endeavors          
handprints        indifference      indifferent        
handcuffs         handicaps         indisposed        matchbook          
matchbox           
anticipated       anticipating      anticipation      anticipate         
antiseptic        handicapped        
noticeable        noticeably        untouchable        
indispensable      
indecisive         
enthusiastically  enthusiastic      enthusiast        indigestible       
indigestion       intoxicated       intoxicating      intoxication       
 
antisocial         
enthusiasm        indecision         
indiscretion       
antiquities       indicates          
indicated         indicted          medicated         undecided          
uneducated         
handstands        handstand         indicating        indications        
indication        indictments       indictment        indistinct         
medication        mitigating         
indestructable    indicator         industrializatio  industrialized     
industrialize     industrial        industries        industrious        
industry          midwestern        undisturbed        
meticulous         
windshield         
antagonistic      antagonism        antagonist        antagonized        
antagonizing      antagonize        inducing          matching           
noticing          nudging            
indecent          indignity          
medicinal          
undesirable        
handkerchiefs     handkerchief       
integrated        integrating       integration       integrate          
integrity          
initiatives        
methodically      methodical         
meditation         
entitled           
imitating         imitations        initiating         
imitators         mediators          
midterm            
needlepoint        
handlebars         
indulges           
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indulged          intellectual      intellect          
endlessly         needlessly         
indulgence        indulging         intelligence      intelligently      
intelligent        
handling          initialing        meddling           
middleman          
intolerable        
needlework         
intolerant         
undeniable        undeniably         
intangible        intensifying      intensify         intensive          
unthinkable        
endings           meetings           
intensity         midnight          undamaged          
entangles         intensely         untangle           
endangering       endangers         endanger           
unidentified       
intends           mathematical      mathematics        
indentation       indented          intended          intimidated        
intimidates       intimidating      intimidation      intimidate         
undaunted          
intimately         
intentionally     intentional       intentions        intention          
 
motionless        nationalist       nationalized       
indemnities       indemnity         ointments         ointment           
 
interface         interviews        motorbike         underpass          
 
interrupted       interruptions     interruption      interrupts         
interrupt         interviewed       motorboat         underfed           
underfoot         underpaid          
anthropology      endurable         intervals         interval           
metropolitan      wonderful          
intervened        intervening       intervention      intervene          
underpants         
enterprises       enterprising      enterprise        interference       
interfered        interferes        interfering       interfere          
interpretations   interpretation    interpreted       interpreter        
interprets        interpret         interviewers      introvert          
underprivileged    
intercepted       interception      intercept         underachiever      
underachieve      undercover         
endorses          interscholastic   intersection      intersect          
intrigues         motorcycles       motorcyclist      motorcycle         
networks          notarizes         undergoes          
endorsed          entrusted         entrust           indirect           
interaction       interact          interceded        interceding        
intercede         interested        interesting       interests          
interest          interrogated      interrogating     interrogations     
interrogation     interrogate       interstate        intrastate         
intricately       intricate         intrigued         motorcade          
motorists         motorist          notarized         unattractive       
unauthorized      undercut          underestimate     understaffed       
understandable    understanding     understands       understand         
understatement    understood        understudied      understudy         
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underweight        
underclassman     underclothes       
endorsements      endorsement       endorsing         interchangeable    
interchange       intercom          intriguing        intrusion          
undergoing         
intercourse       undercharge       undergarment      undergraduates     
undergraduate     underground       undershirt         
underdeveloped     
hundreds          introduced        introduces        introducing        
introductions     introduction      introductory      introduce          
nutritious        underdogs         underdog          underrates         
undertaker        undertakes        undertaking       undertake          
 
intruded           
entertainers      entertainer       entertaining      entertainment      
entertains        entertain         handwriting       handwritten        
intruding         moderation        nutritionally     nutritional        
nutrition         wintertime         
intruders         intruder          underwater         
interlock         materials         meteorologist     neutralizer        
neutralize         
interludes        interlude         neutrality         
netherlands       underline         underlying         
endurance         enduring          entering          entrance           
hindrance         intermission      interns           intrinsic          
modernization     modernizing       modernize         wandering          
wondering          
intermediate      intermittence     intermittently    intermittent       
internationalist  internationally   international     maternity          
underhanded       underneath        underwent          
internally        internal           
endearments       matrimony         undermined        undermine          
 
intramural         
interiors         matriarch         wanderers          
underwrote         
underworld         
underarm           
malfunction        
malpractice        
ineligible         
analgesic         unlocks            
unlocked           
analysts          inelastic         molests            
molestation       molested          unlisted           
enlighten         enlistment        milestone          
malignant         milkman            
miligrams         miligram          milligrams        milligram          
 
multibillion      multiples         multiplication    multiplied         
multiplies        multiple          multiply           
analytical         
humiliating       molding            
militant           
multimillion       
militarism         
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militarily         
emollients         
unlimited          
malnutrition       
annulment          
enlarges           
enlarged           
enlargements      enlargement        
manifests         manifest          manufacturers     manufactured       
manufacturer      manufactures      manufacturing     manufacture        
 
nonpoisonous       
uninhibited        
nonbeliever        
monopolies         
manipulated       manipulates       manipulating      manipulation       
manipulate        minefield         nameplate         unemployed         
 
nonviolence       nonviolent        unemployment       
nonfunctional      
maneuverable      nonprofit          
maneuvers         membership        members           nonabrasive        
nonperishable     numbers           unenforced         
maneuvered        nonoperational    nonparticipation  nonpartisan        
nonproductive     numbered          unnumbered         
maneuvering        
emancipated        
municipalities    municipality      municipal         nonexplosive       
 
unmasked           
mimicking          
manuscripts       manuscript         
nonstop            
unmistakable       
enunciating       enunciation       immunizations     immunization       
 
menstruation      menstrual         ministers         minister           
ministry          monsters          monster           monstrosity        
monstrous          
manslaughter       
mangled           mingled            
nonchalance       nonchalant         
announcing        enhancing         managing          mannequins         
mansions          nonsense          nonsmoker         nonsmoking         
 
mankind           nonessential       
announcements     announcement      management         
announcers        homemakers        managers           
monogram           
mindful            
nonadjustable      
mandatory          
nonetheless       unintelligent      
mentality          
animating         maintains         mentions          monotonous         
mountainous       mountains         mounting           
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maintained        mentioned         nineteenth        unintentional      
 
unemotional        
amendments        amendment         maintaining       maintenance        
 
uninterrupted      
monitors          uninterested       
monitored          
humanitarian      monitoring         
moonlight          
mainland           
noninfectious      
meaningful         
meanings           
meaningless       unanimously        
moments           nonintoxicating    
nominated          
momentum          nominating        nomination        unmentionable      
 
momentarily       momentary          
nonmembers        nonmember          
mnemonic           
monuments         monument           
memorable          
nonrefundable      
unmercifully       
memorization      nonrestrictive    unmarked           
numerically       numerical          
nonrecurring       
minorities        nonreducing        
nonrenewable       
memorandum         
nervously          
marbles           marvelous          
unrefined          
narcissism         
nearsighted        
marksman           
energizer          
energetic         markets           narcotic           
marketed           
marketing          
miracles          miraculously      miraculous         
unreasonable       
americans         emergencies       emergency         emerging           
enriching         marching          margins           markings           
marking           merging           nourishing        nursing            
unorganized        
merchandising     merchandise       merchants         merchant           
 
marginal          marshmallow        
nourishment        
margarita          
margarine          
mortified          
unreadable         
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northbound         
mortgaged         mortgages         mortgaging        mortgage           
 
northeastern      northeast         northwesterly     northwestern       
northwest          
immortality        
inheritance       narrating          
inordinate         
meritorious       murders           nurtures           
murdered          northward          
northerly          
murdering         northerner        northern           
murderer           
unreliable         
emeralds           
unrelated          
enrollments       enrollment         
innermost          
enormously         
inherently         
mornings          morning           mourning           
merriment          
mourners           
unrehearsed        
republicans       republican        republic           
irrevocable        
repossession       
revisiting        revocation         
ravaging          ravishing         refusing          revising           
 
repetitive         
repetitious        
repudiated         
repeatedly         
repetition        reputations       reputation         
reptiles           
eruptions          
ruptures           
arbitrated        arbitrating       arbitration       arbitrator         
arbitrate         ruptured           
rupturing          
arbitrary          
revolves           
revolved           
revolving          
revolvers         revolver           
repulsive          
replaces          replicas           
reflected         reflection        reflector         reflects           
reflect           replaced           
replacements      replacement       replacing          
airfields         revolts            
rehabilitated     rehabilitation    rehabilitate      revolted           
 
revelations       revelation        revolting         revolutionaries    
revolutionary     revolutionized    revolutionize     revolution         
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airplanes         repelling         replenish         replying           
revealing          
repellent          
refunds            
rebounding         
refining          reopening          
repayment          
refineries         
riverboat          
irrepressible     irreversible      reversible         
reversed           
refreshing        refreshment       representation    representatives    
representative    represented       representing      represents         
represent         repression        reversing          
refrigerated      refrigeration     refrigerators     refrigerator       
refrigerate        
airports          reports           reproduced        reproduces         
reproducing       reproduction      reproductive      reproduce          
 
reportedly        reported           
reporting          
reporters         reporter           
referrals          
references        reference         referring         reforms            
repairing         reverence          
reformed          reverent           
reforming         repairman         repairmen         reprimand          
 
reformer           
raspberry          
horseback          
respectable       respected         respectfully      respectful         
respecting        respectively      respect            
receptive          
receipts           
receptionist      reception          
irresponsibility  irresponsible     irresponsibly     receiving          
responses         responsibilities  responsibility    responsible        
responsibly       responsive        response           
recipients        recipient         responded         responding         
responds          respond            
reciprocates      reciprocate       recoveries        recovers           
 
recovered         recuperated       recuperating      recuperate         
respiration        
recovering         
irresistible      racketball         
requests          resists           rockets            
rejected          requested         resisted           
reschedule         
rejection         requesting        requisition       resistance         
resistant         resisting          
orchestral        orchestra         racketeering      racketeers         
registered        registering       register          registration       
resister           
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reckless           
recycled           
recognized        recognizes        recognize         rejoicing          
rescuing          resigns            
recognition       resignation       resigned           
reassignment      resigning          
rectification      
rightfully         
wristband          
architectural     architecture      architects        architect          
 
aristocrat         
hairstyles        restless          wrestles           
wrestling          
wrestler           
arresting         erections         irrigating        reactions          
receding          reciting          rectangles        rectangle          
residence         residing          resting           rusting            
 
residential       residents         resident           
airstrip           
racetrack         restores          restricted        restricting        
restrictions      restriction       restricts         restrict           
restructuring      
restoration       restored           
restaurants       restaurant        restraint         restrain           
 
ourselves         resolves          yourselves         
resolved           
resolving          
archaeological     
recollect          
regulates         results            
regulated         resulted           
regulating        regulations       regulation        resolutions        
resolution        resulting          
regulatory        regulator          
recalling         reclines           
reclined           
reclining          
recliner           
regulars           
irregularity      regularity         
regularly          
resumption         
reasonable        reasonably        resemblance       resembled          
resembles         resembling         
organizes          
arsonist          organizations     organization      organized          
reconsider        reconstructed     reconstruct        
irreconcilable    reconciled        reconciliation    reconciling        
reconcile          
organizing        reconnaissance     
organizers         
resentful          
originates        resents            
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originated        resented           
horizontal        recently          urgently           
originating       recounting        resentment         
originals          
reasoning         regaining         resuming           
arguments         argument          harassment        recommendations    
recommendation    recommended       recommending      recommends         
recommend         reexamination      
arraignment        
reserves           
aircraft          reservations      reservation       reserved           
 
reservoir          
regressive        resourceful        
resources          
regurgitate       researched         
regression        researching        
researchers       researcher         
regretful          
orchards          records           recruits          regards            
regrets           resorts            
recorded          recreated         recruited         regarded           
 
regardless         
recording         recreational      recreations       recreation         
recruiting        regarding         regretting         
recorders         recorder          recruiter          
recurring         requiring          
recurrent          
requirements      requirement        
hardback           
artifacts         artifact          ratification       
artificial         
heartbeats        orthopedics       orthopedic         
redevelop          
roadblock          
irritability       
heartbreak        heartbroken        
heartburn          
hardships          
reducible          
earthquakes        
readjust           
iredescence       redesigned         
artistic          artists           yardstick          
reduction          
articles          radicals          ridiculous         
articulation      articulate        horticulture      ridiculed          
 
ridiculing         
reducing           
redecorating       
irritating        rotating           
rattlesnake        
retaliates         
retaliation        
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rattling           
heartland          
redeemable         
ratings            
arithmetic        rodents            
redundant          
aerodynamic       hardening         ordinance         rationing          
 
irretrievable     retrievable        
redrafting         
retrieving         
retrievers        retriever          
retrospect         
retractable       retraction        retracts          retract            
 
hairdressers      hairdresser        
arthritic         arthritis         retreats           
reiterated        retardation       retarded          retorted           
 
orderlies          
returnable         
ordering          retiring          returns            
returned           
heartwarming      retirement        returning          
reliability        
irrelevance       relieving          
irrelevant        relevant           
relievers          
realistic          
relegated          
realization       relaxation        reluctance        reluctantly        
reluctant          
realizing         relaxing          releasing          
relatives          
relatively         
relating          relationships     relationship      relations          
 
relinquish        rulings            
relentless         
railroads          
removable          
reinvest           
rampaging          
renovates          
renovating        renovation         
rambles            
rumbled            
removing           
reimbursed        reimbursing       reimburse         reinforcements     
reinforced        reinforces        reinforcing       reinforce          
 
armistice          
reinstated        reinstating       reinstate          
wrongdoing         
wrinkles           
wrinkled           
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arranging         ranking           renaissance       ringing            
rinsing            
arrangements      arrangement        
rhinoceros         
reincarnation      
rendezvous         
aeronautics        
rheumatism         
orientation       rendition          
remittance         
randomly           
raindrop           
renders            
rendered           
remembers         remember           
earnings          reminiscing       reminisce         romances           
warnings           
romancing          
reminds           romantically      romanticize       romantic           
 
remainder         reminder           
armament          ornaments         ornament           
remarkable        remarkably         
remarks            
armrest           earmarked          
rehearsing        reorganize         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


